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Hearing held before the Muiti-Page™

Sumter County Election Commission November 21, 2022

IN ATTENDANCE:

Chairman Goliah Brunson

Commissioner Leroy Blanding
Commissioner Hugh McMillan
Commissioner Charles Moore

Commissioner William Strickland

* k k * %

ATTACHMENTS

Letter from Mr. Reginald Evans

to Sumter Voter Registration &

Election dated 11/10/22 Attachment 1
Copy of Officiai Ballot - Sumter, SC

General Election, 11/8/22 © Attachment 2

Attendance She=t Attachment 3

* k Kk k *

INCOMPLETE PHEASE, TRAILING OFF, INCOMPLETE SENTENCE)

(COURT REPORTER'S NOTE: --- INDICATES INTERRUPTION,

IN RE: REGINALD EVANS
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Hearing held before the Multi-Page™
Sumter County Election Comnmission

November 21, 2022

Page 3

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: It is now 2:00.
The Election Commission will come to order.
The purpose of this meeting is to hear the
protest of Mr. Reginald Evans in two races.
We have read the letter of Mr. Evans dated
November 10, 2022 which sets forth the
grounds of his protest for the two races.
Mr. Evans, are you ready to proceed?
MR. EVANS: Yes, sir.
CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Okay. Are there
any candidates for either City County Ward
One or School District Area Nine present?
(No response)
CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: There is none.

Mr. Evans, do you have an opening statement?

MR. EVANS: Not -- I have nothing, Mr.
Chairman.
CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Evidence -- I would

like to start this proceeding with the definition

of protest. Just for the record -- what is a
protest? "A protest is required by law to be
specific in particular grounds. It must state
facts sufficient to apprise the contestee of

the cause for which the election is contested.

IN RE: REGINALD EVANS
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Hearing held before the Multi-Page™
Sumter County Election Commission November 21, 2022
Page 4
1 This requirement is not a mere technicality
2 but must be -- strictly be followed as upheld
3 by wvarious levels of the court systems of
4 the State. What a protest is not -- it is
S not an opportunity for a failed candidate
6 to get the spotlightlor voice their dissatis-
7 faction with the outcome of an election by
8 making broad accusations or unfounded
9 speculations." All right. Also, "A protest
10 is not the time to discuss philosophical
11 differences of training candidates on the
12 eléctoral process or anything of that sort.”
13 All right. That being said, Mr. Evans, if
14 . You are ready to proceed, we will listen
15 to your evidence.
16 MR. EVANS: Yes, sir. Mr. Chairman,
17 Mr. Chairman, could we ask Director Jefferson
18 some guestions?
19 CHATRMAN BRUNSON: As long as the
20 statements are related to your protests.
21 MR. EVANS: Yes, sir. All right. Good
22 afternoon, Ms. Jefferson.
23 MS. JEFFERSON: Good afternoon, sir.
24 MR. EVANS: How are you?
25 MS. JEFFERSON: I'm great. How about you?

IN RE: REGINALD EVANS
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Sumter County Election Commission November 21, 2022 8
=
Page 5| Q
N =
1 MR. BEVANS: All right. ?
'=
2 MS. JEFFERSON: Great. g
3 MR. EVANS: Would you give us your title? §
[V
4 MS. JEFFERSON: Director of Registration 3
Q
o
5 and Elections, and I have a card for you. 2
N
6 MR. EVANS: And how long have you been 3
T
7 Director? ;
e
8 MS. JEFFERSON: Forty-four plus years. 5
m
9 MR. EVANS: TIs that an elected position ?
9]
10 or appointed? 2
£
11 MS JEFFERSON: Appointed position. %
T
-~ 12 MR. EVANS: You were appcinted by who? E
0
13 MS. JEFFERSON: The Board. o
>
14 MR. EVANS: Board of who? E
N
e
15 MS. JEFFERSON: The Board of Registration N
O
) , , o
16 Election along with the, slash, Legislative 5
&
17 Delegation. K
s
18 MR. EVANS: Okay. So, that is an appointed
19 position?
20 MS. JEFFERSON: Yes, sir,.
21 MR. EVANS: Thank you. Question. A couple
|
| 22 of weeks ago before the election, I asked you a
23 question about me not appearing on the Sample
~
24 Ballot for Ward One. Remember that?
25 MS. JEFFERSON: I do recall.

IN RE: REGINALD EVANS
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Page 6

MR. EVANS: I talked with the City Clerk,
Ms. Hammett, who said that she passed along all
of the information to you.

MS. JEFFERSON: She did.

MR. EVANS: And what happened in that
process?

MS. JEFFERSON: We checked with the State
to see whether that was done, and the State is
the one who puts out Sample Ballots, the South
Carolina State Election Board, on their website.
We don't put out Sample Ballots; the State
Election Commission in Columbia does.

MR. EVANS: So, from this end, the Ward One
race was ---

MS. JEFFERSON: I didn't see that.

MR, EVANS: What was it you saw?

MS. JEFFERSON: I didn't. This is what I
was informed by the Clerk, the City Council
Clerk, Ms. Linda Hammett. And I told her I would
notify the State Election Commission since they
are the ones who put it out there; we don't do
it.

MR. EVANS: So, they therefore corrected
the problem and put it ---

MS. JEFFERSON: I can't say that they

IN RE: REGINALD EVANS
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Hearing held before the Multi-Page™
Sumter County Election Commission

November 21, 2022

corrected the problem; what I'm saying is, I
never took the time to look to see whether it
was out there or not. I know mine was out
there because certain information that are
asked for that only the voter would know.

I could give my date of birth and the last
four digits of my Social, but I couldn't give
yours.

MR, EVANS: Right. So, I gave mine. I
saw the Sample Ballot, and I saw that Ward One
was not on the Sample Ballot, ---

MS. JEFFERSON: Uh-huh (affirmative
response) .

MR. EVANS: BAnd then I informed you.

MS. JEFFERSON: You informed the City
Clerk, Linda Hammett.

MR. EVANS: Linda Hammett.

MS. JEFFERSON: Linda Hammett in
turn informed me. So, I told her I would
call the State Election Commission and
have them check for you.

MR. EVANS: You didn't see that as a
problem?

MS. JEFFERSON: I didn't, because if

you lock at the Sample Ballots that we

IN RE: REGINALD EVANS
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Page 8

had provided in our office, your name was
on them. All of them.

MR. EVANS: It was on the Official Ballots?

MS. JEFFERSON: Sample Ballots was listed
at every precinct, and your name was on the
Sample Ballots.

MR. EVANS: ©Not the one that I had
generated off the computer.

MS. JEFFERSON: I didn't see what you
generated off the computer, sir.

MR. EVANS: You didn't ---

MS. JEFFERSON: ©No, sir, I didn't.

MR. EVANS: Would you take a look at that?

MS. JEFFERSON: Sure.

MR. EVANS: Mr. Chairman, if you have one

of these

MS. JEFFERSON: I don't see your name on
this one.

MR. EVANS: Right. That's the one I
generated off the computer.

MS. JEFFERSON: Okay.

MR. EVANS: 1I'd like for the Chairman to

take a look at it.
MS. JEFFERSON: All right. I'l1l give it

to him.

IN RE: REGINALD EVANS
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Page 9|
N ~
1 MR. EVANS: 1I'll do it. (He provides ﬁ
'=
2 Chairman with copy). g
3 MS. JEFFERSON: Okay. §
™
4 MR. EVANS: Mr. Chairman, when I actually g
o
5 downloaded that off the computer for Area One, ©
X
| 6 several ballots, Ward One was not there. I then 3
T
<
‘ 7 go with Linda Hammett. Linda informed me, "All &
|
C
8 this* -- and it was corrected on the spot, 5 |
m |
9 perfect with the name. ?
9]
10 CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Mr. Evans, I think that 2
<
11 will be proof -- I think this would have been a %
T ‘
- ‘
/ﬁ\ 12 more fruitful piece of evidence that that date m
(] |
13 that you printed this might have reflected -- Q
(] |
14 well, is proof, but that conversation where Linda o
N
o
15 Hammett was informed and she was aware of that. N
o ‘
S ‘
| 16 MR. EVANS: Okay. B ;
o
‘ 17 COMMISSIONER STRICKLAND: Mr. Evans, I have °\°,
o
|
? 18 a question for you. You said off the computer.
} 19 I presume you mean off the SC Votesgs for the
20 South Carolina ---
21 MR. EVANS: Yes, sir.
22 COMMISSIONER STRICKLAND: -- website?
23 MR. EVANS: Yes, sir.
P
24 COMMISSIONER STRICKLAND: So, it was first
25 filed and it hadn't changed during this

IN RE: REGINALD EVANS
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Page 10
election for Ward One?

MR. EVANS: For Ward One.

COMMISSIONER STRICKLAND: All right. When
you downloaded it, you also saw this where it
said, "If there's any gquestions, you should
contact the Director," and it lists her as the
Director on that Website; right?

MR. EVANS: If it's a nonpartisan, and
I filed this with the City which was Linda
Hammett.

COMMISSIONER STRICKLAND: But you got that
page from the website, and the website says,
"If there's an issue here, contact your Director
of Elections in Sumter County," which is her?

MR. EVANS: Yes.

COMMISSIONER STRICKLAND: Okay.

MR. EVANS: All right. So we have gotten
that. Ms. Jefferson, can you tell us it's a
pessibility that when they redrew the lines
for Area Nine and Ward One, that you assured
voters that they would get a new registration?

MS. JEFFERSON: That's correct.

MR. EVANS: And what was the first date
you gave to Registration?

MS. JEFFERSON: I don't remember.

IN RE: REGINALD EVANS
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Page 11

MR. EVANS: Would it be September 22nd?

MS. JEFFERSON: That's fine, if you're
remember that. I'm saying I don't remember
that.

MR. EVANS: Okay.

MS. JEFFERSON: And when we wanted cards
mailed out, there was an issue with them
printing them at the State Election Commission.

MR. EVANS: Another problem?

MS. JEFFERSON: Well, I wouldn't say a
problem; there was an issue.

MR. EVANS: What was the issue?

MS. JEFFERSON: You would have to call
the State Election Commission; we don't
print cards in Sumter. The State Election
Commission in Columbia does.

MR. EVANS: So there was an issue with
the printing of the cards?

MS. JEFFERSON: I think you need to call
to find out what the issue was.

MR. EVANS: That's where the contest
was. That's what is contested ---

MS. JEFFERSON: I don't see that being
corrtested on what you sent here. This is

something that you are trying to bring out

IN RE: REGINALD EVANS
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November 21, 2022

prior to.

MR. EVANS: Well, I have it in that
letter.

MS. JEFFERSON: ©No, sir. That's not
in your letter. And what you're asking
now does not have -- there's no relevance
to what you sent to the Chairman of the
Board.

MR. EVANS: Mr. Chairman, allow me to
review what we're here for, Mr. Chairman.
We are -- the direction here is evidence and
all of this deals with issues that were
brought forth on this formal protest. Now,
the issues here were -- one was, I was

informed that people outside the Ward was

Page 12

given the opportunity to vote in the election.

What I am getting at is, there was a problem
with sending out the registration forms
and the registration cards. That's why
people got Voter Registration out of the
north of Byrd Street because they were
voting in the wrong precinct.

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Let me stop
you right there, Mr. Evans. All right.

Now, the attorney or whatever I know

IN RE: REGINALD EVANS
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November 21, 2022

we -- your job was to bring evidence

to us, not just speculations, not your
opinion or how you feel about the things.
I tried to make that straight.

MR. EVANS: Yesg, sir.

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: So, do you
have evidence of individuals who fall
in the category you're talking to --
talking about?

MR. EVANS: Not -- no, they didn't
want to come forth ---

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: All right.

1 appreciate ---

COMMISSIONER MOORE: The other problem
is the Voter Registration Card is not used
for voting. It has to be a photo ID with
the name of the voter on it.

MR. EVANS: I didn't use that.

I early voted; T didn't show my ID.

COMMISSIONER BLANDING: You early
voted and didn't show ID; where did you
early vote?

MR. EVANS: The courthouse.

COMMISSIONER BLANDING: And you didn't

show ID?

Page 13

IN RE: REGINALD EVANS
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Page 14

MR. EVANS: I didn't show ID.

COMMISSIONER BLANDING: You had some
type of something verifying the fact that
you voted and it was you?

MR. EVANS: Voter Registration Card.

COMMISSIONER BLANDING: And it was you?

MR. EVANS: I didn't sign it.

COMMISSIONER BLANDING: You didn't sign
the Registration Card?

MR. EVANS: I didn't have to.

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Again, Ms. Jefferson
and Commissioners, let's speak to the items
that are a part of this official ---

MR. EVANS: My apeclogies, Mr. Chairman.

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Yes, sir. Yes, sir.

MR. EVANS: When you get down to the count
and I went through the numbers on the count,
and this is a direct -- the reason I am here
is because the variance was just too big in both
places. I see six hundred (600) wvotes in the
Area Nine. Okay. But only sixty-five (65)
votes for Ward One. And I went through it
in the City Council race, Ward One, Palmetto
Park was not included in the precinct count,

and the School Board race, Area Nine, Folsom

IN RE: REGINALD EVANS
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Park was not counted in the election. So,
that -- and remember the fact that in Ward
One, there were three races, and Number Two
and Number Three -- Number Two was Anthony
Gibson, and he received twenty (20) of the
sixty (60) votes. Number Three was Gamble,
and he received twenty-three (23) which

means there was a twenty (20) vote difference

which was less than One Percent (1%) which

automatically should have called for a recount.

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: All right. Mr.

Evans, you understand the process of under
votes and over votes when it comes to
elections in the city?

MR. EVANS: Yes, sir. That's th I
said, the variance was too big. That's why
I say five hundred people in Folsom Park
didn't vote for Ward One, even though it was
counted. That's why I'm asking for a re-
count, to look at each ballot, each region.
Do another recount in another area. It was
less than One Percent (1%) between Area Four,
between Canty and Hilton. Less than One

Percent (1%); that should have automatically

triggered a recount. No recount was done.

IN RE: REGINALD EVANS
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=
1 Yet, they run forth with a runoff election. ‘1<_|
|=
2 Okay. g
3 CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: A recount would §
N
4 have been -- if there was a recount, it wouldn't g
, o
5 have been for the whole district, not just for a ﬁ
n
6 specific precinct, which was not --- 3
et
=Z
7 : MR. EVANS: I want a recount. The recount (};
Cc
8 should have been for Ward One. 5
m
9 CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: What was the final :.n
9
i0 -- total for that race? Regardless of how 2
S
11 many votes. =
e,
12 MR. EVANS: He --- I')T>1
(%]
13 CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Yeah, I know. I'm o
>
7]
14 trying to get at -- you're talking about a g
no
(o)
15 recount. I'm not understanding your reasoning N
(@]
ne)
16 here. You're saying that a recount should &
S
17 have been generated because --- A
=]
18 MR. EVANS: If it's less than One Percent
19 (1%) .
20 CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: The difference in
21 the total amount that you garnered versus the
22 next contender was less than One?
— 23 MR. EVANS: Right.
24 CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Well, that's the only
25 time a recount is automatically generated,

IN RE: REGINALD EVANS

16



10
11
12
13
14
15
16
17
18
19
20
21
22
23
24

25

Hearing held before the Multi-Page™
Sumter County Election Commission

November 21, 2022

Page 17
whenever there's a One Percent (1%) difference --
I mean, less than One Percent (1%), say, between
the two candidates.

MR. EVANS: Thank you. 8o, what I'm
saying is One Percent (1%) difference between
Candidate Two and Three.

CHAIRMAN BRUNSCN: In one precinct.

MR. EVANS: More than one.

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: In more than one,
period.

MR. EVANS: Yeah.

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: But over the total
amount of votes casted that -- so, the total
between you and your next competitor was less
than One Percent (1%)7?

MR. EVANS: On second -- more than One.

The total was nine hundred and ninety-eight (998)
votes cast.

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Okay.

MR. EVANS: In Ward One, there was two
thousand three hundred and seventy
(3,370) votes cast.

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Okay.

MR. EVANS: Now, I'm telling you that all --

that is a lot -- fourteen hundred (1400) people

IN RE: REGINALD EVANS
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did not vote in Ward One. I understand there
could be a split difference with District Eleven.
But the total number in Ward Cne was twenty-three
hundred (2300). Only nine hundred and ninety-
nine (999) people voted for City Council in
Ward One. In the nine hundred and ninety-nine
{999), the twenty (20) vote difference between
Gamble and Gibson is less than One Percent (1%),
which should have triggered a recount. Then I
say that in Ward One, District One, they did not
include the Palmetto Park precinct.

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: So, the total votes
that you got in Ward One was how many?

MR. EVANS: I think it was -- I see sixty-
two (62).

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: How many?

MR. EVANS: Sixty-two (62).

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Sixty-two (62).

MR. EVANS: Total votes. In Area Nine, I
received six hundred (600). Ward One overlaps
Area Nine.

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Let's stay with
one district -- one race at a time. Let's

loock at City Council, District One. You had

sixty-two (62) votes; the next highest --

IN RE: REGINALD EVANS
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there was one by Joe Brown and had three
hundred and thirty {(330). That does not
fall within the One Percent (1%) guideline
for a recount. That's according to the law.
The One Percent (1%) i1is the total number of
votes.

MR. EVANS: No, no, no. That's
the total ---

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Total of votes cast.

MR. EVANS: Yes, uh-huh.

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: If the difference
between Candidate A and Candidate B is less
than One Percent (1%), then we automatically
do a recount.

MR. EVANS: Right. That includes runoff.

CHATIRMAN BRUNSON: So the two, three between
Derrick, Gamble and Gibson was less than One
Percent (1%). So, the bottom line is the law
speaks -- it's something with this. The
law speaks on runoffs to be generated by
-- an automatic runoff; it would have to be a
One Percent (1%) difference between the two
highest vote getters, and that's not the case
here. So, I can tell you right now that's

not eligible for a zrunoff in School District

IN RE: REGINALD EVANS
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Nine, ---

MR. EVANS: Excuse me, Mr. Chairman.

And the fact that Palmetto Park was not
included in the count?

.CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Palmetto Park.

Do we have all the precincts?

MR. EVANS: Let me see. I just got
this this morning, Mr. Chairman. (Presentsg
documept).

"CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: That's the count.

MR. EVANS: Palmetto Park isn't included
in that count.

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON; So, Mg. Jefferson, do
you have any idea how many voters were eligible
for -- do you have School District Nine ---

MR. EVANS: It's more than one.

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: More than one. City
Council, Ward OCne.

MR. EVANS: Five Hundred wvotes.

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Five hundred (500).

MR. EVANS: That cast their votes ---

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: And how many that are
eligible to vote in Ward One?

MR. EVANS: Five hundred (500).

MS. JEFFERSON: And how many votes for

: REGINALD EVANS
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Page 21
Council?
MR. EVANS: I didn't go with that part
because I -- just the mere fact that it wasn't

challenged makes an issue for me.

MS. JEFFERSON: I don't have that. 1It's
probably in the office where my register is
kept .

MR. EVANS: Yeah, and that ---

MS. JEFFERSON: And, of course, Palmetto
Park wasn't on that protest letter either
because we wculd have had the information
handy and ready.

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Right. 8o, City
Council One, Ward One. Do we have a copy of
the map that was used on Palmetto Park in that

district?

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Yes, we do. We'll see.

MR. EVANS: Now, Palmetto Park is Willow
Drive, I believe, and that's Broad Street.

MS. JEFFERSON: No, sir. Palmetto Park
is Central Carolina.

MR. EVANS: Yes.

MS. JEFFERSON: Actually, not Willow Drive.

MR. EVANS: Folsom Park is Willow Drive.

MS. JEFFERSON: Folsom Park is Willow

IN RE: REGINALD EVANS
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Drive Elementary School ---

MR. EVANS: And that's ----

MS. JEFFERSON: -- along with Swan Lake.
We have extended that voter ---

MR. EVANS: Okay.

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Okay. Well, Mr. BEvans, I
really need you to show me where the precinct
-- I mean, where the eligible voters in Ward
One met. Do you have a list of voters for
Ward One -- I mean, from Palmetto Park that
came to vote and didn't have an opportunity
to vote? Do you have a list of those?

MR. EVANS: The only way you can do that
is recounts.

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Huh?

MR. EVANS: The only way you can do that
is recount. Like, each individual ballot.

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Right. Again, we are
trying to be transparent and try and listen
to you and all that, but you understand, this
Hearing we are here, for us to be able to rule
in your favor -- I don't want to get too far
ahead of myself -- but if you brought us
evidence of voters who say they went to vote

and were denied the opportuinty to vote or

IN RE: REGINALD EVANS
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whatever, if you had witnesses along those
lines, we could consider that. But as of
right now, this is not much more than
speculation as to why these people didn't
vote, why there was ---

MR. EVANS: I'm saying that in this
total amount, nine hundred and ninety-nine
(999), five hundred (500) people out of
Palmetto Park was not included in that
count.

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: You don't know
that five ---

MR. EVANS: Because it says that
five hundred (500) people in that
precinct could have decided not to vote
in that particular race ---

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: And it would
have gotten zero on the tallies.

MR. EVANS: Twenty-eight (28) people
in short voted, but only one voted in
the City Council race.

COMMISSIONER BRUNSON: It would have
been then a tally and a total.

MS. JEFFERSON: First of all, ---

MR. EVANS: Palmetto Park is not ---

Page 23
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CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Let Ms. Jefferson
speak.

MS. JEFFERSON: First of all, here is our
Decode Sheet and Palmetto Park inside the city
does not -- does not -- is not in City Ward One;
it's Four. It's in Schocol Nine, which you got
votes from Palmetto Park, but not City Council.
There is no City One is the Palmetto Park
precinct.

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Thank you, Ms. Jefferson.

MS. JEFFERSON: And we have evidence to show
that. This Five and Six.

MR. EVANS: T wasn't told that.

MS. JEFFERSON: You didn't ask me for that.

MR. EVANS: I ---

MS. JEFFERSON: That's ---

MR. EVANS: 1It's in that Code there.

MS. JEFFERSON: That's okay. But the City
Counsel for Palmetto Park, all of those reside
in City Ward Four and Six; nobody in City Ward
One. But for School District Area Nine
in Palmetto Park, there are voters and you
received votes for the Palmetto Park and school
but not the City.

MR. EVANS: So, with the people living on

IN RE: REGINALD EVANS
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Miller Road -- I know they redraw the line

because that used to be ---

MS. JEFFERSON: Redistricting tock place,
ves, sir.

MR. EVANS: -- in Ward One. So they cut it
off down Miller Road?

MS. JEFFERSON: You will have to check your
map; I don't have a map handy.

MR. EVANS: But ---

MS. JEFFERSON: But here again, there's
nobody in City Ward One in Palmetto Park.

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Thank you, Ms. Jefferson.
Mr. Evans, again, you made allegations that there
weren't ballots counted at éalmetto Park or what-
ever, but we have evidence that, one, that there
is not a City Ward One properly, and in the
School Board election, you see the counts that
are ---

MR. EVANS: But Folsom Park wasn't
included in that.

MS. JEFFERSON: Yes, sir, it was. I have a
copy of it right here; I brought my own.

MR. EVANS: Folsom Park is ---

MS. JEFFERSON: Right here. It is on Page

Fifty-eight (58) of the copies that you got this

IN RE: REGINALD EVANS
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morning.

MR. EVANS: Which one ---

MS. JEFFERSON: Just the School Board. It
is not in City Council. Okay.

MR. EVANS: So, Folsom Park is not in ---

MS. JEFFERSON: Palmetto Park. Not Folsom
Park. You said Palmetto Park. 1It's in ---

MR. EVANS: I'm talking about Area Nine now.

MS. JEFFERSON: Yes.

MR. EVANS: You've done moved past -- the
Ward -- Folsom Park ---

MS. JEFFERSON: Bonnie Digney received two
hundred and seventy-four (274) votes for ---

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Okay. All right. Again,
Mr. Evans, we understand your concerns and I see
where you're going, but we have not acquired

enough evidence that proves contrary with their
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reporting. If you may, I mean, and it seems
reasonable for somebody that deals with that
stuff every day, but ‘in this situation right
here, it's been proven that the proper things --
where it's proper -- you think how that

procéss happens. And unless you can give me

some specific evidence of individuals who

were denied a right to <vote, we really have
IN RE: REGINALD EVANS
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nothing to consider along those lines. I mean,
basically, you have given us speculation as
to what you think happened or what could have
happened and all that stuff. But, unfortunately,
our job is the facts that we limit; we can only
deal with the evidence that is put forth before
us at this moment, at this stage. And
unfortunately, I don't see specific evidence or
allegations -- specific evidence 6f the fact of
any claims. 8o, I mean, do you have any specific
evidence that you would like to provide?

MR. EVANS: Well, like I say, when I use
these forms here, Palmetto Park was not in
Ward One. ©Now, the fact that ya'll put coding
resident information, I have not had an
opportunity to see that. I just went by what
I saw here and what I heard there. Okay.
Folsom Park wasn't on this sheet as being part
of the codnting. The backdrop and the coding,
you know, I remember when we would do the punch
tickets and all that. This new system with
articles and all that, I didn't see it. Aall
I went by is what I saw in this piece and the
variance to me appears to be too big via

installation. And the under count, over count,

IN RE: REGINALD EVANS
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people didn't vote, and go all the way down --
the only way to do that -- the other one is,
and I do believe I stand corrected when I say
that i1if there is a Two Percent (2%), less than
One Percent (1%), a runoff should have been
treated in Ward One for a recount. I'm thinking
that a recount, which would have shown us
Palmetto Park would have made a difference to
somebody .

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Well, and we hear your
concerns, Mr. Evans. Do you have any further
evidence you would like to present to us?

MR. EVANS: No, sir. That's all I have
at this point in time, Mr. Chairman.

CHATRMAN BRUNSON: Again, Mr. Evans, --
well, any kind of gquestions or comments for Mr.
Evans?

COMMISSIONER STRICKLAND: Mr. Chairman, I
would 1like to make a motion. Based on the
assertion that the election -- there was an
issue with the election, I make a motion that
his -- he be denied any protests and move
forward.

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Is there a second?

COMMISSIONER BLANDING: I second it.

IN RE: REGINALD EVANS
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CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Moved by Mr. Strickland,
seconded by Mr. Blanding that the protests be
denied. Any discussion?

MR. McMILLAN: Mr. Evans -- well, I guess,
real quick, Mr. Evans. it appears that your
concern was with Palmetto Park; however, you
presented no evidence other than your .
speculation that Palmetto Park is in City
District One. In regard to your claims
regarding Folsom Park, you presented no
evidence other than your speculation
regarding your concerns for that precinct.

It seemed your big concern is in regards to
the undercount. However, I have seen no
evidence that you have presented to show
that there were those ballots that were
cast that were not counted. So, those are
concerns I have with what you have
speculated here today.

CHATRMAN BRUNSON: Thank you.

COMMISSIONER STRICKLAND: Mr. Chairman,
also, along those lines, it seems to be we
are confusing precincts with total votes, and
the preponderance of a decision to recount

or whatever is based on poll vote, not by

IN RE: REGINALD EVANS
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specific precincts. The election is over all,
and we keep -- seem to keep confusing those
two going back to a specific precinct and

the number and not the total -- the total
which is I believe an important part of the
protests to be considered.

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Okay. The gquestion
on the floor is to deny the protests. Those
in favor of the motion say aye.

(Ayes vote)

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Those oppose?

(No opposition)

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: The ayes have it.

MR. EVANS: Mr. Chairman, I do thank you

for your time and appreciate you all putting

up ---

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Yes, sir.

MR. EVANS: I will here now give notice of
my appeal.

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Yes, sir. I appreciate
your being here, and -- but, you know, we have

one other venue we use to address any concerns
outside; you know, there's a voluntary appeal,
depending on how our Election Commission rules

and you have the opportunity and stuff. And

IN RE: REGINALD EVANS
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that was to deal with opinions, and, you know,
think ---

MR. EVANS: I appreciate the invitation,
and, Mr. Chairman, I will take you up on it
because every vote has to count.

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Absolutely.

MR. EVANS: 1In every precinct, every vote.
Okay. So, I will <clock in with the appeal
upstairs and we will take it -- and hopefully,
I'll get one of them on the appeal. All right,
Now, are you going to continue with the election?
Are you going to continue with the election?

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: 7You're speaking of
tomorrow's election?

MR. EVANS: Yes.

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Yes, sir. The election
will be tomorrow.

MR. EVANS: Well, a Notice of Appeal puts
everything at stay.

CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: We have counsel to
protect that.

MR. EVANS: A Notice to Serve makes it
stay -- a stay.

MR. BRYAN: I would be interested in

seeing where that is written.

IN RE: REGINALD EVANS
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1 MR. EVANS: The Code, the South Carolina
2 Code.
3 MR. BRYAN: Yeah, which section of the Code?
‘4 MR. EVANS: I think 17.
5 MR. BRYAN: That is a title; I'm looking for
6 a section.
7 MR. EVANS: Oh, I'm not sure. Thank you,
8 Mr. Chairman. Appreciate your time.
9 CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Thank vyou for your
i0 time, Mr. Evans.
11 MR. EVANS: All right. Here's this (provides
12 document) .
13 CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: You present this
14 stuff. Are you formally filing upstairs with
15 the Clerk of Court.
16 MR. EVANS: Yes. Yes.
17 CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Okay.
18 COMMISSIONER BLANDING: Mr. Chairman, I make
i9 a motion to adjourn.
20 COMMISSIONER McMILLAN: Second.
21 i CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Moved by Mr.
22 Blanding, seconded by Commigsgioner McMillan that
23 we adjourn these proceedings. Those in favor,
24 say -- aye.
25 (AYES VOTE)
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CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: Opposed?
(NO OPPOSITION)
CHAIRMAN BRUNSON: The ayes have it.
Thank you.
(THERE BEING NOTHING FURTHER, THE HEARING WAS CONCLUDED AT

2:43 P.M.)

IN RE: REGINALD EVANS
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STATE OF SOUTH CAROLINA )

) CERTIFICATE

COUNTY OoF SUMTER )

I, Doris Tompkins Brown, Certified Verbatim Reporter
and Notary Public in and for the State of South Carolina,
certify that I did take the witbin Election Commission
Hearing commencing at 2:03 P.M. on November 21, 2022,

at the Sumter County Judicial Center, 215 North Harvin
Street, Sumter, South Carolina. I further certify that
that the foregoing pages constitute a true and accurate
Cranscript of the tegtimony given at that time and place.
I hereby certify that I am not of counsel or kin

o any of the parties to this cause of action, nor am

I interested in any manner in its outcome.

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, I have hereunto set my hand

hnd seal this the 23rd day of November, 2022.

[N . .
z:nkxA_J\Jﬁv&m&uatAJ%fbuTuy?LjﬂCVR
NOTARY PUBLIC FOR SCUTH CAROLINA
My Commission expires: 4-02-2025
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@ 7[ fa A Reginald Evans
] é 334 Pinson Street
, e n+- Sumter, SC 29150
240-416-0575

regueyanyil.ymail.con

November 10, 2022

Sumter Voter Registration & Election
141 North Main Street
Sumter, SC 29150

Dear Director and Chairman of Election Board

South Carolina Code of Law Section 5-15-130. Procedures for contesting results of election.
Within forty-eight hours after the closing of the polls, any candidate may contest the result of the
election as reported by the managers by filing a written notice of such contest together with a
concise statement of the grounds therefor with the Municipal Election Commission. Within
forty-eight hours after the filing of such notice, the Municipal Election Commission shall, after
due notice to the parties concerned, conduct a hearing on the contest, decide the issues raised,
file its report together with all recorded testimony and exhibits with the clerk of court of the
county in which the municipality is situated, notify the parties concerned of the decisions made,
and when the decision invalidates the election the council shall order a new election as to the
parties concerned. Neither the mayor nor any member of council shall be eligible to pass on the
issues arising in any contest in which he is a party. 1 Reginald Evans, am contesting the results of
Sumter City Council Ward One and Sumter School District Area Nine election which I appeared
on both ballots.

My two reason to contest the election results in both elections is: 1. I was informed that people
outside of ward one and area nine was given the opportunity to vote. I would ask if any north of
Byrd street was able to vote in arca nine and ward one? 2 After reviewing the attached unofficial
results in two precincts. Morris College 1,304 cast votes and 266 under votes. In Folsom Park
1,832 cast votes and 947 under votes. The ward one was not in Folsom Park ballot? I cannot
determine if all votes were counted or because of the position of ward one and area nine people
did cast a vote for those races? This is the bases for contesting the results.

With the next election cycle in 2024 which we will deciding on our next President, mayor,
county council district 7 and 5 along with ward 4. The integrity of voting must go without any
doubt. I asked the Mayor and County Chairman to please ensure all votes would be counted. It a
lot to ask but due to the redistricting this year recanvassing the election is needed to ensure that
every and the right votes were counted.
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Reginald Evans v. Sumter County Election Commission
Civil Action Number 2022-CP-43-01870

Certified Copy of Original Record of Proceedings
Before The Sumter County Registration/Election Board

Tab 2
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Procedure for Contested Election Hearing

Open the meeting. (“The meeting will come to order. The Sumter County Election
Commission is assembled, and we have a quorum.”)

State the purpose of the meeting. (“The purpose of the meeting is to hear the protest
of Mr. Reginald Evans in two races. We have read the letter of Mr. Evans dated
November 10, 2022, which sets forth the grounds for his protest of the two races.”
“Mr. Evans are you ready to proceed?”

“Are there any candidates for either City Council Ward 1 or School District Area
Nine present? If so, “Are you ready to proceed?”

. Opening Statements — “Mr. Evans, do you have an opening statement?”’

. (If there are other candidates — “Do you have an opening statement?”)

Evidence — “Mr. Evans, as the protestant, you may proceed to present evidence in
support of your protest.”

Mr. Evans presents his evidence.

. Rebuttal - (If other candidates attend — “You may proceed to present evidence to
support your case in rebuttal.”)

Sur-rebuttal - “Mr. Evans do you have a case in sur-rebuttal? If so, “You may
proceed.”

. Argument — “Mr. Evans, do you have a closing argument?”
Mr. Evans makes his closing argument

(If there are other candidates — “Do you have a closing argument?”
“Mr. Evans, do you have an argument in rebuttal?”
. Deliberation — “Members of the Commission, what is your pleasure regarding the

protests of Mr. Evans?” There should be a motion, a second, a call for discussion and
then a call for a vote.

C:\Alpha\l COUNTY\Election Commission and Voter Registration\Procedure for hearing.docx
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Reginald Evans v. Sumter County Election Commission
Civil Action Number 2022-CP-43-01870

Certified Copy of Original Record of Proceedings
Before The Sumter County Registration/Election Board

Tab 3
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- ) VREMS Decode List

County: 43-SUMTER Sumter County Board of Voter Reglstration & Elections

Address: 141 N Main St, Sumter, SC 29150 Phone: 803-4362313
Director: Patricla G. Jefferson Email: pjefferson@sumtercountysc.org

Code Pracinct Name Congr Senate House County School 4 City Council Mags Jury Munic
Councll

101 Rembert fos . 3. - Joso . for. - - - [o2. Sl et

102 Horatio “os NS " loss 05 R Y

103" Hillcrest” " 405,77 “foso: ot 0z 01 T s L

050

104  OaklandPlant1 |05
105" Dalzell1 cles T tes o fosot 7 forio2,.05 . o1 - I AR

106 Dalzeli2 fos 35 051 01,02, 05

107 - Oswego - fos " |os0;051 i

108 Mayesville "[os 050
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11, McCraysmit T os T fss S Jogz o

12 stebn e w  Jeso i
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Code

Precinct Name
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County School

Councll

VREMS Decode List

City Council

Mags Jury
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VREMS Decode List

Code Precinct Name Congr Senate House County School Clty Councll Mags Jury Munic
Council
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: VREMS Decode List

County: 43-SUMTER

Address: 141 N Main St, Sumter, SC 29150 Phone: 803-4362313
Director: Patricia G. Jefferson Email: pjefferson@sumtercountysc.org
Code Municipality Name Zip Codes Additional Counties
639 Mayesville 29104
641 . Pinewood S r2ems 0 L
645  Sumter  200402015020162.20153,29154 T

11/21/2022 SQUTH CAROLINA
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The following Precincts are in Sumter City Ward 1

e Mulberry

e Folsom Park

e Green Swamp #1
* Morris College

¢ Shaw

¢ Ebenezer2

® Green Swamp #2

The Following Precincts are in Sumter School Area 9

e Folsom Park

e Palmetto Park
e Burns Down

e Swan Lake

¢ Morris College
e Hampton Park
e South Liberty

Precincts that are split **

*

%

%

*

%

&
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Reginald Evans v. Sumter County Election Commission
Civil Action Number 2022-CP-43-01870

Certified Copy of Original Record of Proceedings
Before The Sumter County Registration/Election Board

Tab 4
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" SAMPLE BALLOT/ SQ’

» This is NOT your ballot. This is a Sample Ballot showing a representation of the offices and candidates that will appear
on your official ballot and is provided for informational purposes only.

+  While your actual ballot wiil look different, this sample ballot contains all the offices and questions for which you will be
eligible to vote at the time this sample ballot was produced. Sometimes candidates withdraw or are disqualified prior to an
election. Also, if you move and update your address, your sample ballot will likely change. Sample ballots are made
available approximately 100 days prior to an election. Itis best to check your sample baliot close to election day to check
for any changes in offices and candidates.

* Your Sample Ballot may differ from other voters' ballots in your precinet.

» Straight Party: For partisan elections, your actual ballot will provide a straight party selection option. If you make a
straight party selection on your ballot, you will be selecting all candidates of that party on your baliot. Any vote cast for an
individual candidate will take precedence over any straight party selection. Nonpartisan offices and questions are not
included in the straight party vote and must be marked individually. There is no straight party option in primaries and
nonpartisan elections.

- Contact your county voter registration office to vote absentee or to early vote, or go to your polling pface to vote on election!s
day. Uk

. Yo{l may take this Sample Ballot with you when voting in person but do NOT display or distrifute it at your polling place or
early voting location. . ) o .

COUNTY: SUMTER . \
VOTING PRECINCT: Oakland Plant 1 \\
PRECINCT LOCATION: Oakiand Primary School PR/I;_CINCT;_ADBR}ESS\:\ AFNOERISNBDESEmter SC20132
VOTING DISTRICTS: -
US Congressional District: 05 SC Senate District: 35\ ) SC House District: 050
County Council: 01 Schoal District: 01 '\\ Magistrate Jury Area: 431
SUMTER COUNTY BOARD OF VOTER REGISTRATION &(,E"I'_E' TIONS
141 N Main St Rm 114 ”\ \\ 4 V4 Phone Number:  (803)4362313
Sumter SC 29150 "‘\ e Email: pipfeson@surnigrestintysciorg

‘\‘
.,
-, “
hY
s,

THE FOLLOWING ELECTIONS ARE lNCL}JDEb»l{! Tl'(lS SAMPLE BALLOT

Statewide General Election (Runoff) ( \ \
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Reginald Evans v. Sumter County Election Commission
Civil Action Number 2022-CP-43-01870

Certified Copy of Original Record of Proceedings
Before The Sumter County Registration/Election Board
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. SAMPLE BALLOT - SUMTER COUNTY
STATEWIDE GENERAL ELECTION (RUNOFF)

School Board District 01
You may vote for One.

- Brian L Alston { Nonpartisan )
) Daniel Palumbo ( Nonpartisan )
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Reginald Evans v. Sumter County Election Commission

Civil Action Number 2022-CP-43-01870

Certified Copy of Original Record of Proceedings
Before The Sumter County Registration/Election Board

Tab 6
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OFFICIAL BALLOT - SUI
GENERAL ELECTION
NOVEMBER 8, 2022

L)

l-n'--lllg-nﬂ-lﬂn-nﬂ

MTER COUNTY, SC

ABSENTEE
MORRIS COLLEGE
B046

© Curtis Lofis
Republican

© Sarah E Work
Alllance

E N oo
O Dale Alkinson

Democratic

Wite-In

* To vole, darken the aval beside © Alan Wisnn
yout chaice using a bhuo or black
pen Do not make marks outside Republican

. V:lla for ons candidata In each
contest uniass oth

Soll id Watar

Iindicated.
« You ¢o nat have to vote in every
contest
= To changs or camrect your ballot.
uest

bty P

a reptacement from the
:qscthn ofioial

diens
= To writedn a candidate, darken
the oval baside "Wrile-{n® and pml
tha name on the Ine provided
Smlghl Party Vate
= If you make a siaight party
sclection, you gre gefecting al
mnlg"n.daias af malpa.ny on this

vole and must be marked
individuaty.

Republican

© Tnmmy LBAEY
Nonpartisan

© Jghn Lee Newman
Nanpartsan

John Ead Perry
Nenparisan

Wiite-ln

O Patricia M Micke!
Green

© Ellen Weaver
Repubfican

© tisaEllis
Alllancs

© Lisa Ellis
Demoaratlc

Wite-ln

© Banme Disaey
Nonparfisan

O Reginald 'Reggie’ Evans
Nenpartisan

© United Citizens
© Green

© Republican

O Alfiance

© Libertarian

© Democratic

O Chis Nclum,
United Citizans

Must Section 35(4), Articia
Constiution of this State, mlallng to the

© David Edmond General Ressive Fund, by am:

Grean $0 85 [0 provide that the Ganeral
Resenve Fund of five percent of

© Hugh Yeathers general fund revenue of the latest
Republlcan comptetad ﬁs(:l yea must be

o increased each year by éne-hall of one

. percent of the genaral fund avenus of
Write-in ihelatest lated fiscal yaar untl @
7] squals seven percent of such

© Henry McMaster
Pamela Evelle
Republican

© Bruce Reeves
Jessica Ethridge
Ubertadan

© Joe Cungingham
Tally Pashar Casey
Democratic

O Krystie Matthews
Damocratic

revenues?

Expltanation

A"Yas' vole will increase lhe amaunt of
maongy slate govemnment must keep in
the Fund (s “rainy
daaf“;un\n {rom 5% of the previcus

revenue o 7% of the previcus
yua\‘srvvmw

O Yes

© No

© Duka Buckner
Republican

Q James € Jim Clybum
Democratic

© Rosemounda Peggy Bulfer
Demecratic

o
Wirite-In

N S —
ERN MO O0E EODOEAENE S

ATTENTION YOTER: DO NOT REMOVE STUB FROM BALLOT
OFFICIAL BALLOT - SUMTER COUNTY, SC

GENERAL ELECTION
NOVEMBER 8, 2022

No.

Initials of Issuing Oficer

ABSENTEE
MORRIS COLLEGE
Bo4s
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B EE O NEER
Amendment 2

Musl Section 36(B), Articte 1] of the
ion of this State bs amended

50 35 to provide that lhe Ca,

Reserve Fund of twa percant of the

general fund revenuo of tha latest

fiscal year bo i to
three percent ofl.he genoral fund
ravenue of the latost

7. $1.600,000 ~ Indusidzal Land
Purchase {Gibbs Sile). The 76-acre sile
mu provida 3 mackelahle rad served site

l r farther growh of the lndusmal 3aclac

box na'r;\gar 1o enhaace indusinal

recrul

29. 51,000,000 — CCTC Classroom
Caavetsion, Renovallon of the D000
Health Centet building into classroom
spaco for addilioas] Hanllh Sr.bnen

8. 51,300,000 - Blzek Ri
Park

ar and to that the first use of
e Capital Resarve Fund mustbato
offsat midyear budget raductions?

Explanation

A'Yes' vote will increase the amount of
money state govemmenl must
appm;(;ﬂalo Io the Caplial Re';’em
“reserva and capi

improvements™ fund) from 3% of the
previous year's revenua 10 3% of tha

Previous yea's revenue and requirs
um the Ca;mal Reserve Fund's first
priority is to offsct midyear budget cuts
a1 state agencies.

QS Yes
QO Ne

Surter County General Obligation
Band Referendum

Musi a speclal One Porcent Sales And
Usa Tax ba impoased in Sumter Counly
‘(!,’“’ “County’) ln:nnnlnmnra han seven

/| .« 10 B when tho curre
Ca Yzﬂ Proje e!ngIle: Yax lnus onor
belare Apl 30, 2023, lo mise he
amaunts wecined for the following
purposas angd n aderto pay the msls

cuding rights-el-way acquisition sad
architeetural, englneearing, fegal,
administrativa casts, and related feas) of
the prajacts descrived balow; panding
he recaipi of sych sales and use tax,
must the County 2iso be authodized to
issua zad san, sither as a singls lssue o1
as several separule issues, General
gablbanang:m!s (mzu'eondﬂ of the

unty in the aggregata
amount aol (o exceed ‘Qm 030,00 ta

paymenl of the principal nl und Ime'as!
on the 8ond5?

1. $10,000,000 ~ County Fire Teucks.
Rnph:e dated fire Uucks houghout the
Caunty. Rusai fra slatlons are
Inewaod, Graham,

Pleasan Grove, Mayssvilie, Dalzall.
Wedgefmld, Rombost, Contand, Huuun
Dubase, Bethel, Oswego. Baach Cre
Byrd's, Dabis and mnnn\o Road.
2. 56,800,000 = Rld'o and
Paqef qurtdvs-EM Police. New
communicalions lachasl g' N
Infrastructute {o meet mandated digial
radio and pages senvices, allowing
caunty-wide caverage, and witl reptace
Lhe gbsoiata radios and pagars.
3, $16,000,000 = Count, y
Pnlnglﬂetudldtm New paving road
profects on 20.89 miles oldlﬂ toads to
ease public travel and eme?ency
vehicle accassibily aad Lo improve
maintenance servise un oihar Samlsr
Cuunlv raads. Roads to be paved
induge: Ambrose Dnve Balntridge
Road, Benannnley Road, Bunneau
Slrua!. Campbell Court. c:nnmy Road.
Coastat Briva, Gayman Road, Heirs
Dll’vr. Hugh Ryan Road, Jaguar Run,

mes Qul Court, James Quincy
Road Keystona Read, Lobloly Read,
Lynx Lana, Moyrant Courl, McLesn
S(m-LsMilMuu Road, lthdy Stroet,

n

ranch, 5. Mayrani Circlo, Sparkisberry
Road. Slales-burq Kils. Stukas Rnaﬂ
Tale Stres{, Teakwood Dtlva, Wakers
Awanus, and Wa Clicle.
Resurfating road grofecis an 7,07 miles
Ilmad to Include: Mndnwunﬂ Dr..

Ashlynn Way, Cailynn Dm’e. Tamarzh
Wa Kari Drive, C:ma Court,

na\vz(:r Lme. Sun val)ey Diive,
cnrblnvncr Court, Majona Drive,

laahinet Drive, Trec Drive,

;M:ep(ecmse Drive Soye Drive
Longbranch D Sove ckcle Bend K
Jliva. Cofls Rnn Court, and Chfwaod

4 s.uuu 000 — Cily Fire Trucks,
mnar Fre sucks to sarvica Cily and

indy
$§. $2.500,000 — Forensic Centes
[shqd ), Construct a 6,500 sq. . N3te
ot the act {acility to nchud varleus
criminal Jabs, Gnpacprints, anafysis,
dm? aaafysls, balistlc annly;ls and

8. $3,000,000 ~ Stadium Road Fire
Statlon Recoastiudinn, Renovats ihe
Stadlun Road Fire Stalion.

et o N S ———
H EHEEHNNEDMBEENIERNRNNELDEN®S O NNER

ura, Rn d L
sitework, and ubifity extensians ta furihe
enhance the markelab¥ily :M readlnss
ol this site for recruiing globa)
manufacturing cllents,

, Craale gnnect
1hg D100D Heatlh Cnn(er. HZDDO Health
Science builging. and the Annex.

J0. £500,000 — Plnewnd Area Road
Paving. New road paving ou 1.11 mies
of gist roads ta e;s: putilic iravel and

3, §$1,300,000 - Ponullﬁgn
Pack

silowork, and utifity munmns 1o furthee
enhance the n\arkuuhllly and readiness
ol \his sife for lccmlllng globat
manufacturing clleals.
10, 56.000.000 — US-378 Safety
Conneslion Projsct. Reconnect the
communitias and sardces north and
south of tha US-378  Bypass at WBsmarl
end MiBzr Roads to improva safely for
drivers and pedosidans and azhance
mabsligy for al travelers, Funds wil be
used [0 leverage Slale and Federal
Transpostation project.
11, 51.500.000 ~ lnlessection Safety
impravements, Imgrove Sately for ail
bavelers atintersecloas near key
ladlh[:s r‘l° lm:ludc scheals and
1L 34, 150 DOO Bubby Richardson

Park lmnmvzmenls lastatiatian of new
fencas on six (8) baseball n:lds slong
vlsln high wall nenting lor speciator

aty.

13. 52,750,009 — 5. Main Sirest

Building. Purchase building lo renovate

and house yoveramenl sanvices.

14, S:LSW 000 ~ Rural Gymnaloriams.
Cansiruct two stand-afona

gymmatonums adjacant to existing rurel

recreation commuaily cealers at Rafting

Creck and Shitah.

13. 51,800, ncoo - Defaine and Duhose

service on olher
s-m(ar cmmlv roads. Ro:ds to be
2 downiown

gzvad in area,
1. 33, Sllﬂ 000 - Clty and Cnunly
Cammunlly Side-walks / Adlivily Paths,
Expands Iho cammunity :tde:ll
setwork, providing safe walkin,
uumemms 1o nemhhnmnnds schools,
parks, and commerciat areas 10 incfuda
Patriat Parkway. Ebenezer Road,
Oswego Hwy., Winn 51, Masan Rd., S.
Harvin St,, £, Cdadarte St., Wise Or,,
Cahoun Dr., Baulevand Rd., 9. Sumtor

s, Mmebv Rd, Hoyt St.. Stadlum Rd.,

Clu

32, 5900,000 — Plnevmnd Area
Sidewalks / Bas Shelters 03, Expands (he
commrunity sidewatk nsl-vmrk providing
safp walking connectinons lo
ndunbm-hood;, Schools, parks, and
erclal areas (o inchida High-:_‘(
m frem Clark Straet o Highway 120,
nm!el with l-agmray 261. 5. Hamgtea
Sweet lo N, Hampton Sueel md :ormncl
al Reysalds Road. Repafr edst
sidewatks, {nstalf bus shek:vs lc
pravide sﬁellerhfsd’mol children and
others awailing transportalion (hat wifl
I;c slme;luuy focated hroughout the
3X 82,500, u«;o Comrmmlv-whe

To
improve (he communily oy :eqw]:nlg and
a

ne
community conder (ssou 000) in me
Dubase area, and eoeslruct ane
:ommurlﬂv camer {$900,000) nese
Oelaina School.
16. 83, 50\1 000 — Sauth Sumier Gym.
Reeanstruction and expaasion of 3 gym
M3t proviges NQ sstrounding community
with recraational and I‘ln:paw that
wrquld sacrva the wmmm:lv for
maalings, svanis
17. 5900,000 - leml Pi(k Exz:ansmn.
Purchass a BO-ycen Iract of land
adfaceal to Patriot Pask for Ingress and
gfo3s anip Lorng Mill Road, Wt alla
for othar amanities such as walking ln1s
and cammunlity amphithester.
18, §1.500,600 -Mayesvﬂl: Yawn
HalrCanter. Construct a new Tows Halt
for meelings. Also, sna:: Ihal can be

usad far cammumity el Ius.
19, 51,750,600 — Downt
Acce! s-lbimy Rennva!mm. !mprow
Historlc Downiown Summer's
parking and radnsﬂﬂ:n acussnmnly to
nn:d retall ond public sendces

S.
zo. $1.000,000 - Museum Complex.
Camplete kmprovaments to suppod tho
Sumier Mussum Camplex. (Miilary
Busgum, Jewish Histary Cantar, and
Sumtar County Mussum}
l. $1,850.000 — Swan Lake Trailhead
aad Accessible P|A round, Provide
tralk-head pa ceass b0 tha

acwly mm Shat au:n Greenway at
Swan Lake, an Infarmation nask. green
wzce. plenle arsa acces:
ata

22'$1,400,000 = Accessidln
-’layqrmmns v‘m?mmmenu
@ install saw modem

xx'aquund Systerus al the rural caun
ca ity centers. New equipmant
:a;cslqncd with hlosl ADA standant
su
23. 54,750,000 - Accessitila
PIaygmu 5 Improvements (Cly-wida),
Enhance Bummr’s publle yxamrocu S
wilh uniform op (o date playground

equipment accessibla fofull chitdren.
24 $1.300,000 - Plnmnd Epors

park to includa ualkng uzﬂ‘s ypreund|
uqulnmlnt, uul-duorhaslstba 1 caurts,

shi st:g

lon n unq
zs $5,500, Mo—Pub ic Services
Buddna. Corstruct 3 new Public
Services Admmu!mlhn Buidlng thatis
aasily lccassmle. wih ample pi 5
and updated t nob?y Yo support the
a

[
Greenvny Tralinens Eahancem
aew park, and addilional lﬂlmeid
parking (or nccesd fa the Shat Pou
Gresnway 8l Beoad Sirect; [o Includa
accessiis playgrouad, pump tra
modarm skate park, end event space.
27. !‘;:n ,000 - mé)owm e

a parkiag
gmue lo luppnn doomlawn
denlupmcnl aad grovide necded

Inlrastru
28, u.nno.nnu -~ Alrpart Facfity
Upgrade. Canstruct 2 10.000 5Q. A

degrada aalghborhoods and majar
corrid:

jors,

34. 518,500 - Pinewood Area Blight
Removal. Remava 11 1 big M siruclures in
he town [imils of Pinewa Project will

leverage CDAG grant af SIul 419,

TOTAL COST OF ALL CAPITAL
ROJECTS: $107.264,500.00.]

The maximem amouni of net eeds
of the Sales And Use Tax which may be
apylicd to the paymenl of the &dﬂngﬂ of,
and [nlarast on lh- Caunty's General
Otfigadan Bands (the “Boads®) muil not
axoed ssu Dnu 000.00 (based upoa
expecied Sates And Use Tax colleclions
of 3117, 285.500 00 Iass adminisiratlve
expenses of caectian), The
nof-tc-axcecd 544,030,600,00 principal
armount of Bonds to be issued shadl bs
repald from the nel proceeds of the
S3es And Uso Taxwhich shall ba
ledged fof e repayment of (he Bonds,

Q@ YES, in favor of imposing e tax and
Issuing General Obfigation Bonds

© NO, oppasad ta impasing the tax and
Gumohﬁ_ﬂrgnaoms

© lae Bmwn
Narpantisan

S Roginald Evans
Nongarisan

O Derak Gambls
Nonpantisan

@ Anthony Gibson
Nonpartisan

© Barbelte Thames
Nonpartisan

o
Wiite-In
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Marking Your Ballot

OFFICIAL BALLOT - SUMTER COUNTY, SC
GENERAL ELECTION
NOVEMBER 8, 2022

AGSENTEE
MORRIS COLLEGE
BO4S

S Sficitor cm:un '3,
- Vole I'oc Oma~ :

« To vote, darken (he aval bosise
urm:xslnq aklua er black
g:-v. Do not moka marks ouiside

oval,
« Vole for one candidata in each
contest unlass i

© Cutis LoRis
Republican

© Sarah E Work
Alfiance
(=]

° Emest chlp aney

o

Wiite-In

Wiite-ln

ndicated,
-Yuudomhm(nvulahevuy

mast,
. To changa or comeet your bafinl,
requasurep(acumuuhum -]

WrﬂH
. Tn write-in a candidale, darken
the oval beside

9 name on mu fine provided.
smlgm Party Vo!
« If you make a sualgm party

“Wiite-m™ anczpoint

muatasumatpa on s
bajiot, w

« Any vole cast for an individuar
candidate will kxka precadenaz
over your slraight parly selection,

. offices zod =

© Patricia M Mickel
Green

© Ellen Weaver

ere nat inctuded in tha str;
pasty vole and must be maxked
indndduatly,

© Lisa Efis
Alfiance

© Uisa Elfis
Democratic

Tommy Lansy
Nanparisan

© Jahn Lee Newman
anpargsan

© JSohn Ead Peny
Nonpartisan

o
Wile-ln
o
Wnle-ln

© United Citizens
© Green

© Republican

© Alfiance

© Liberariaa

© Democratic

Writs-In

O Chyis Nefums
United Clizens

© David Edmand
Green

© Hugh Weathers
Republican

(=]

=] Regvnnld ‘Reggne Evans

© Boninie Disncy
Nonpartisan

Norgary
o

Wrte-in
Statewnde Constitutiopal 3
L -2 wAméndments g

A d t 1

Wit

Muﬂsmnnl% ), Articte 1l of tha
5 Stata, refating to tha

© Henry McMaster
Pamela Evetle
Repubfican

© Bruce Reeves
Jessica Ethridge
Udertarian

© Joe Cunningham
Taily Parham

© Tim Scott
Reputiican

© Krystle Matthews
Democratic

4 Reserva Fund of five

Generz Reserva Furd, ba emended
50 as fo prowide that (he Genaral

percant of
general fund ravenue of the latest
commpleted fiscal year must be
increased each year by ong-half of ana
percent of the %?erd fund revenue of
'bq latact complated Sscal yaar undil it
equals seven percent of such

© Duke Buckner ‘
Republican

© James E Jim Clybum
Oemocratic

Explanation
A “Yes' volo will increaga the amount of

day‘ l’md) from 5% of the pg:fs\ﬂols
year's reverne to 7% of the previous
year's revenye,

O Yes

O No

© Mark Hammond
Republican

© Rosemaunda Peggy Butler
Dzmacratic

o
Write-in

ATTENTION VOTER: DO NOT REMOVE STUB FROM BALLOT
OFFICIAL BALLOT -SUMTER COUNTY, SC

GENERAL ELECTION
NOVEMBER 8, 2022

No.

Initials of Issuing Officer

ABSENTEE
MORRIS COLLEGE
Ba4s

48

0.810€¥dO2c20e#3SVYD - SYI1d NOWWOD - HILINNS - Nd 0S:¢} 60 92d 220c - A3TId ATTVOINOH1D3 13



Amendment 2

Must Section 35(B), Article Il of the
Conslitution of this Stata be amended
S0 as {0 provide fat the Capital
Reserve Fund of two percent of the
general fmd raysnua of lhe {atest
complated fiscal year be hcreased o
three percent of Sre gunceal fund
revenue of the fatest

7. 51,600,000 — tndustsial Land
Purchase (Gibbs Sile), The 76-acra sile
rﬂl pravide a marketabla ral served site

for further growth of (he Industrial seciar,
3. ?"I ,300,000 - Black mv:r {ngustial

fiscal
year and to provide that the first use of
tha Capital Reserve Fund must be to
ofiset midyear budget reductions?

Explanation

AYas v':Ilewnl inoraase the amaunt of |
monay slate govermment must
appfopriate o the Capital Reserve
Fund {the “resarve and a3

improvaments” fund) (mm 2% ol the
prevous year’s reveme la J% of the
previous year's res equire
that the Cepilal R.ewvc Fund's first
prignity is to ofiset midyear budget cuts
at stale agencies,

O Yes

Sumter County General Obligation
Bend Referendum

Must a speclal Ono Pargent Sales And
Use Tax be imposed in Sumler County
(tha "County”} for not mora than seven
(7) years, to bagin when the eumant
Capital Projects Sales Tax ends on or
befara April 30, 2023, o raise the
amounts spadiiied fof the folowing
urposes and {n onter 1o pay e Costs
fnr-’ucmg fighis-of-way m:zulmlon and
architectural, enqmeqr!l?
3deministralive costs. on nel:ua teesy of
e projects dascribed balow; pending
the ceceipt of such sales and wsa tax,
must ne Counly 8150 be autharized (o
issue and sell, mmer as a singie issue or
a3 swvaral separals Issues, General
Ohl'q.mnn annﬂs Ghe “Bonds’) ol the
Cqumy in the aggregate principal
amaunt not to exzeed $40,000,000.00 1o
be paid [rom the Sates And Use Tax to

1o
paymend of Ihe priacipol af and ntercst
on the Bonds?

!R $10.000.000 — cuunlv Fire Trucks.

aplace dated fie trucks throughoul te
Caunty, Ruraf fita smmnsalc
Charrywale, Pinewa:

Pleannlﬁmve.Mayesvm: Dnlull.
Wadgaflald, Rembert, Cancand, Haratfo,
Dubose, Bethe!, Oswega, Beach Crack,
Byrd’s, Dabb: and Munnlng Road,
2,'53,800.000 - Eme, Radio and
Paqer qumdes-EllS Fln: olice. New
commanications [echnelos
m&as(mn(ulc (o meet mandated digital
tadia and pager sendces. alowin
de covorage, and will raplace
the nbsolsle radios
g. 516,000,000 ~ cmmly ad
av{nqﬁ-‘(z rfacing. New paving ro:
prafects on 20.89 miles aldm 10243 0
e:se'puhm: travel and emergency
vehicis ac:assnh-ﬂy and fa Imprave
maintenance service an other Sumtar
Cuurﬂy roads, Raads 10 ba paved
Incfude: Amb,

Coamqtal Drive, Gaymon Road, Heirs
Drive, Hugh Ryln Rord, Jaguar Run,
James Quincy Coun, James Quincy
Road, Keystana Road Lokdoli, Rnd
Lyax Lane, Mo oy, M

Stresl. Millhouse Rud Munﬂy SlreeL
Munn Straet, N, Mayrant Circlo,
Nnnnr e Drive, Gld Stonts Road. Ot

- | Street, Pasiyre Road, Praft Avnnus.

Roschill Read, Rufut Drve, Scol
ach, yrant Circle, Spaﬂ!nbeny
Road, siaus-burg Ndb. s Road,
Tate Street, Tank\vaoﬂ Dnn Wnllam
Avamr;: l‘lzdwad )| cum 7.07 m3e:
Resurfacing coad projects en mies
o! road lo ndud:' Meadoweroft Dr
ailtyrm Orive, Tamarah
Way. K:rl Drhn: Candlelite Court,
Fallingeeater Lann. Sun Valey Drive,
C:mslnpher Court, Malanc Dllvs.
nabinet Drive, Wind Tr riv-
Steeplachasa Drive, Soy
Lwlgbrancn Ddve, Soye Ctr:k: Bend K
Solts Run Gourt, and Cliftwood

aurl.
4. §2,800,000 — City Fire Trucks,
Purchase ﬁ'e lmr.ks to service Caly and
lnul industds
5. 82,50 0000 " Forenslc Center
erfif), Construct a §.500 sq. I, state
ol tho ant faciily (o inchids va;
mm tabs, fingerprinis, DNA m:lysa:
grug unalysls talfstc analysls a
vehicle
8. 83, BOQ 00 ~ Stadium Rood Firo
Staliin Recoasiiucton, Renavate the
Stadlum Road Fire Staton.

L e e
HuEENNEER

sitawork, and nhhly uAansnm 10 further
enhanca the marketability and readinoss
of lhis slte for recruiting globat
manufacturin g clies

'9,;': 300,00 Poenlaﬁgo Industrial

bex nanglr fo enhance industria)
¢ecuilmenl,

24, 51,600,000 ~ CCTC Classroom
Coaversion. Renpvation of the D1000
Health Center bullding into classraom
space for addilionat Haalla Sclences
pmgb as, Create walways to connect
the D1004 Heatth Ceater, H2008 Health
Science buildiag, and 1he Aanox.

30. 5500, GDD Fln:md Arca Road
Paving, New road paving on 1.11 mites
of dit roads ln easa public travef 3ad
emalulncv yehidde accessibilly and to
impro

sitework, and ulility enan:lmu to further
enhance the marketabiily aod readiness
of this sita for recrviling global
mlmluclurfng clients,

55,000,000 — US-173 Safety
Conneciicn Pioject. Reconnec! the
eemmuniiss and services rorth and
south of the US-378 Bypass at.

sarvice an afher
sumr County roads. Roaus 0 be
paved [n the downtown arn.
35_353,500,000 — City an

Commanity Side.walxs / Ac!Mly Palhs.
Expands the communay sidewalk
natwark, providing safe walking
:nnnndlms fo nelnhbomwods schoots,

&nd Miler Reads lo nprove safely for
drivers and padestiians and enhance
mabilily for all travalees, Funds wilt be
usod 1o Jovarage Sisle and Fedaral
Transportatian projact.
11, Sl sun.nna = Interanction Safets
Implove ats, Improve safety for ai
travelers ul intersections near koy
facililes (o Include Schoals and
community cenlers.
12. 51,750,000 — Bobby Richardsan
Park tmprovements. lnstallatian of new
fences on six (8) basabafl fields along
with high wall neiting for spectator

sately.
l! 52,750,000 — S, Main Street
Building, Purchase bul!dmu Ia rznavalu
and hause govemment se:
14 33,500,000 = Rusal Gymnalomms
Construct two stand-alone
gymnatoriums adjacernt o oxsting rural
mcreation wmmunhy cenlers at Raftng
Crnuk and Shileh,
5. $1,500,000 - Delaine inﬂ Dube
Cummunll1 Centers, Cang!
cami cepler (3!50 000) Irl lhe
©Oubasa grea, and coasiiuct one
umm«mky cenler (3900,000) nasr

Oslalna Schoal.

16. SJ 500,000 ~ Soulh Sumter Gym.

Recanstruction and expansion of 3 qym

hal provides the surraunding community

with mreaunnal and Gex space [hat

wwld aerve lhe cnmmunuy o
maetings, evan!

" $500,000 - Pu(nol Pln. E.wanshn

Purchase a 30-acre
adfacent to Pnlda( F:ﬂ( (nr lnq $3 3nd
egress onta Losing Wit Road. allov
for other nmemllos such as w.mlng lralls|
snd community amphitheater.
18, £1.500,0 yesville Town
HalliCenter, Conatruct 1 new Toven Hall
for imeelings. Also, Space that can ba
used for cummunwu
19, 51,750,000 ~
A:cessililiy Ranavations, Improve
Histade Dwmm Sumiers public
parking and pedestrian accessibility ta
connect retail and pubiic services
i

Dul S.
20. $1.000,000 = Museum Complax.
Cumnlulz !mmvemenls o support the
Samier Muscum Comptex, (M
Musaum, Jewish History Center, and
Slm\! cuumv Musoum)

850,000 = Swan Lake Trnunend
a\d»\:ce:llbla Playground, Provid

g o and nreas (o include
-mol Packway, Ebenezer Road,
Osweqo Hwy., Winn 5¢, MasonRd.. S.
Harvin S84, E. Charfolls St,. Wise Dr,,
Calhayn Qr,, Boulvard Rd., 3. Sumter
51, MiBer Rd. Hoxt Sl., Stadlrm Rd..
ard Club Le,
32, 3980,000 - Pinewood Area
Sidewalks / Bus Shallers. Expands e
communily skiewaiX net-wari. providing
safe walking connections to
nelghbar-hoods, schouls, puu and
commercial areas la include 11
120, fram Clark Steeet lo quhwﬂy 140,
Dﬂmlld with Highway 261, S. Hamptan
Strect to N, Hampion Street a.ad conadct
at Ruymlds Roau Repalr sxisting
sidewalrs. il bus sheltars to
pravide slmlurfur schoul children and
athers awailing lranspartalion that wil
e siraizgically localed throughaut the
Tawn af Pinewa
32. 32,500, naa cummumlv wid e

imarova the mmmmﬂ ty By acqu[mq and
remaving dislfes$ad siructura:
uanmd: ncighbarhoods and mzpr

34 SIG 500 - Pinewpod Arza Blight
Remaval. Ramave 11 bEghi structures In
(he tovwn mils of Pinewood. Projact wit
laverage COBG granl of 5154, 4!5

TAL COST OF ALL CAPITAL
ROJECTS: $107,286,500.30.]

aximum amount of net pvor:eods
lma Safes And Use Tax which m;
applied to the paymedd of the nﬂnmpu nl
and intezest on the County’s Geaeral
Otlgation Boads "Bonds*) must nat
enead £50,000,000.00 (haszd upon

Il be
pledped for tha repayment of ha Bonds.

O YES, rnhnrﬂmposmm Lex ardd
{ssuing General Obigation Bonds

bzil-head pavking [or access @ m:
1 Shat

3
Sm:n L:lku_ an Information kiosk, graean
ur.n plonic aroa sccessible

ound,
ZZ. 51.300.0! 0 = Accessible
Playgreunds ‘lmnmvzmnls
{Caunty-wide}. To install new modern
mmmd svxlems at Ibe fural county
r3. New equipmaat will
:‘Ees!gned nnln Iun( ADA standard

23, 54,750,000 — Accassibla
Phyuruunu unumvcmznls (Clty-wida),
Enhance Sumler's pubﬁc playgrounds
wdlh unifarm up to date playground
aquigmaal accessible for alt -:thurL
24, 51,300,000 - Pinewood Spars
Camp{:t. Soostrucl a newr cammunlty
park la incuds waking traits,
oqulrman out-docr basketball cowds,
picnic sheRer and stage area,
ea'lzusmn aroa and u:runq Tl
25, bfic Sarvices

5,500,000 -
Building. Conslruct a new Publle
Sarvices Administration Bullding thatis
easily accassible, wth ample padking,
and urda!zd lechnala vln support the
m(ns ructure naeds g ma ummun'ly
500,000 — Shel Pouch Pask and

G.raenway Yrullhﬂﬂ Ennancemenl_ A
asw park, and addliional tradhead
pariing for access lo the Shot Pouch
Creeaway at Broad Street; 1o inchude
accessihfe playground, pump track.
nmdam skola park, and event space.
27 $8,500,000 = Downlown 9

Facfilty, Consiryct 1 hlo-slmy parkmg
garage to Bupport downt

daveiopmant and prvnde naede:l
falrasiructure.
28, 51,000,000 — Alrpart Facilty
Upgrade. Construct 3 10,000 3q, 1,

49
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|

H»

1

Markmq Your Ballot

T EREEHSEEl DN IR N SN D R
= = ==
OFFICIAL BALLOT - SUMTER COUNTY, SC

ABSENTEE
MORRIS COLLEGE
8044

j

o

o

Caurtis Loftis
Republican

Sarah £ Work
Alliance

o

s * To vcle darken the oval beside
using abluo or black
pen Do nat make marks outside

. Vote {or one candidste in sach
contest uniess

can

Dale Atidnsan
Demecratic

Write-In

+ You do not have to vole in every
s ”

« T change or cotrect your ballal,
requast a replacement from the
election official,

Write-iny

- Townite-dn a candldate, darken

th oval baside "Wiiten™ and print

[

= If you make a stralgh! party
mcﬂon. wmme&mgau

Richard Eckstrom
Republican

James T McCain Jr
Democratic

Wiile-ln

Write-In .
Staté“Supérint

aandlda(as of that party on this EL

batlot. o

* Any vole msl(ur an individual gf,"‘,,('a M Mickel
candidate wil take precodence

uveryvur ska: ht e ‘selecﬁon < Ellen Weaver
ara not Induded In tho straight

pacty vole and musi be marked © Lisa Ellis
ndividualy. Adianca

Lisa Eflis
Democratic

© John Lea Newmnan
MNanpartisan

O Jahn Ear Perry
Nenpartisan

© United Citizens
O Green

© Republican

© Altiance

© Libertarian

© Demacratic

Write-In

o

o

o

o

Chrs Nelums
United Citizens

David Edmond
Green

Hugh Weathers
Repubtican

Bonnic Disncy
Nenpartison

© Raqinald ‘Reggie’ Evans
Nengzrigan

Wi |lo-|n

Wiile-n

© Henry McMasler
Pamela Evelte

Repubican

=] Must Section J8{A), Arbda 1l of the

Cunstitution of this State, relaiing to the
General Rasarva Fum{. Yo amended
fhat lhe Generatl

gen:

compieled fiscal year must be
Increased each year by one-hail of ona
percent of tha genaral fund revenue of
tha lales{ completed fixcal year unli it

Wnle-ln

.<. VT T Ty

gof.?eprss atatives,

O Mark Hammond
Repubican
© Rosemounda Peggy Butler
emocratic

[=]

Wiile-n

David Weeks
Demoaatic

Wrile{n

aquals szven percant of such
© Bruce Reeves Explanation
iiidas@daﬁlhddue A‘Yes' vota w(l Increasa the amount of
1| mangy stata gnvemmem musl kezp in
the Geneﬂl eserve Fund (ils “rainy
. day” fu the pravious
© Joe Cunningham year's mvenua lu Hﬁ of Gie previous
Tally Parham Casey © James E Jim Clybum Y038 revenue.
Democraiic Democratic © Yes
[=] o © No
Wiite-In

ATTENTION VOTER: DO NOT REMOVE STUB FROM BALLOT
OFFICIAL BALLOT - SUMTER COUNTY, SC

GENERAL ELECTION
NOVEMBER 8, 2022

Initials of Issulng Officer

ABSENTEE
MORRIS COLLEGE
B044

Sompre Aallor

50
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Amendment 2

Must Section 36(8), Article [il of the
Consfituticn of this Stata be amended
soas o pmvma that the Capital
Reserve Fund of iwo percent of (he
general fund ravenue of the latest
Biscal year ba i ']
threa percent of the ganeml fund
revenus of the fatest [

HBHEHEEEBEHHEHH-EEHH
s A

7. $1,800,000 - mdustrial Land
Purchase (Gibbs Site). The 76-acte site
Il plavide a mmkelable rai secved site

hl further ghowih of the lndmlm( saclar.

hox nanoar o eshaaca industrial
iment.

29 !| 000.000 — CCTS Classroom
Canversion. Reaovation of the D1000
Health Center bu‘)dw;f into classroom

space lor agditianal Health sdencu

I 51,300,600 — Blach Rive:
Park

yoar and to that e first use of
[he Capital Reserve Fund mustbe to

offset m&tyear budget reductions?
Exptanation

A'Yas’ vele will Increase he amounl of
money stato govemment mi
approgriate to tha Capital Rasstve
“resarve and capital
improvements® fund) from 2% of the
peavious yaar's revenuo lo 3% of tha
pfevnwsgaea{s revenus and require
ital Raserve Fund's first
prionlyis lu offset midyear budget cuts
at state agendes.

sitewark, and uldfity exonsions o funher
enhance the marketabifty and readiness
sl this siie for mcﬂning globsl
manufacty

ions,
sitewock, and utilly nloaslnns 1 lurlm:r
enhange tl

Create
me omuo Health Center, HZOOD Hzam\
Scienco b and the Anne;
30. sann 000 - Pinswodd Araa Road

of il mads (o ease pubdlic travel and
emergancy vehicle acesssibifity and o
imprave malatenaace service on other
sumlur Cnunly roads. Roaus fobs

ol this site tor racruiling glohal
manufacturing cllents.
10. 56,000,000 — US-J73 Salety
Cannection Projecl. Reconnect the
cammonitias and services norh and
sauth of iha US-378 Brpass al Wuman(
and Milfer Raads lo improve safely for
drivers and padastrians and .nnanc:
mobilly for all teaveters, Funds will be
oicd 1o average State and Foderal
Transportation profsct.
11, 51,500,000 — Intarsectian Salety
Impravements. Improve sataty for all
tavalers at intersectians near key
hcﬂlles to mdude schaots and

mmuity contars.
‘|’z. 51, 150 000 — Bobby Richardsan

ved in a
!I H 500 000 — City and
cammunn' Side-walks lAr:{Mlv Pllhs
Expands the commanity sidawalk
fleterork, providing safe walking
connections to nethaurhauds schoals,
parks, and commerclal areas to inctude’

Pairiol Packway, Eienezer Road,
Oswego va Winn St, Mason Rd., 5.
Hanvna SL, cham e St, Wise Dr.,

.. MIIerR.d Moyl &_ Stadium Rd.,
and Club Ln.

u snuo 000 - Pingwood Atea

Sidewalks / Bus Shelters, Expunﬂs he
communily sidewalk fet-work, providing
safe wailmq copnecilons lo
nelghbarshoodys, schoals, parks, and

Musta splda( Ono Parcen! Sales And
Use Tax be imposed in Sumier Caunly
o ‘County”} for not mare than sevea
gg yeors, to begin whan the cumant -
pllat Projects Sales Tax ends on or
bafore Apri! 30, 2023, (o Rise iho
amounts spetllled for Lhe {ollowing
rpe eslml in ardar 19 pay the costs
g tights-of-wa: ::qutsllmn and
arcnlcemm. eanginsedng, legal,
dm[n!s ra(me costs, and telated feas) of,
e projects descrined below; pending
lhe reczipt of such sales and uss :ax.
must the County alse be authedzed io
issue and sofl, either a5 a single IsSue of|
s several separsio Issues, Genemt
Obdfigatien donds (the *Bands”) of the
Caunty in the 2ggregate principal
amoyal nol to exceed $40,000,000.00 to

And Use Tax1o ba teceived Lo the
a principal of and interest
nn the Bonds?

1. $10,000,000 ~ Counly Fire Trucks,
R:puw dated Gre (rucks throughout the
Coundty, Rural fire statlons are
I:nmyvlle Pinewaod Graham,

Plsasand unynm'lla D:ha[L
Wedu:ﬁam_ annm Concard, Harato,
Dubase, Bethal, osweqn. Beech Creex,

ek
2, 55,900,000 ~ Ememancy Redia 3nd
'7FlvelPaiu. New

nolog:

infrastructure (o mee( maudnlzd digital
ndlu and ngur sonized, allowing

a cavarage, and will .'aphm
lha unsulele radlos and pagers,

6,000,000 - Caupf

PlvlnuIRasurtldnq. Ne paving ro!
projecis on 20.89 mﬂ:s nldm mads Io

arl ne
!!n:us on six (6) basebail fields Hang
with high wall nelting lor spectatoc

foty.

13 sz 750,000 — S. Main Street
Euilu’nq. Purchase buikiing 1o renovale
and house % ovemmenl services,

14. 33,500,000 — Rural Gymnatorasms.
Constrycl two stand-algne
gymnatoriums adjaceni to existing rutal
recroation communﬂy canters at Rafling
Creek and Shiloh,

£5. $1.800,000 - Dafalne and Dubose
cammumly Canlars, Construct oo

eammunity center ($900,000) in !ha
Dubose araa, and cansiryci ane
:ammum‘y :nnxw {3900,000) nagr

Delalne Schaol

15. §3,500,000 - Sculh Jumter Gym.
Recansinuction and expansion of a gym
that proviges the summounding comemunity
with recreatianal and flex space that
wauld secve Ina mmmumly for
mealings, eve
17.$800.000 ~ mmu PattExpanshn
Pun:nlsn a sn-uue

adjacent alriol P:m far |nwass :nd
2Qross umn L MU Road, YW
for olher amenilies such 25 walking \ralll

and communily amphithaater.
1!. $1.500,000 — Mayesville Town
Hall/Genter. Censlsuct a new Towa Hall
for meelings. Alsc, spaca that can be
used for community activities.
19. 81, 75!1 000 — Downtown
Accassibil Runmnom. lmuovn
Historic Downlmm Sum
pnndng ani 'rcqnsman :ccassmmly to
1 and public sefvicas

dnwi
ZD. $1,000,000 — Museurn Complex.
CQmumu &npmvcmnnts 1o suppoat the
Sumter Musaym Complex. {Military
ffusaum, Jewish Hislory Gentor, and
Sumter County Muse: L
21 $1,850,000 ~ Swan Lake \'raﬂnand

ease public travel and
vehicle aceassibiiity and Lo improve
mzmlenanr.s secvice on ohar Sumter

Caastal Drive, Gayman Road, Heirs
Oilve, Nugh Ryun Road, Jaquar Run,
James Quiney Court, Jamas Quincy
Rouﬂ Keystone Rord, Lwln Rnad.
me Lano, Maym

trzel, Miflrouse and Mxmdy Slreel
Munn Su'eeL N. Mayaat Circig,
Northridgs Dtive, Ofd Stose Road, 01t
Sleeel, nsmre Rvnd Prafi Avenye,
RoseNill Road, Hulm Drive, Scolts
Branch, S. Mayraal Circle, Sparklcbeny
Road, State: ourg Mdlg, Stukes Road.
Talo Street, Teakwood Orve, Walters
Aveaue, 3ad Way-cioss Circle.
Resurfacing rozd prejects on 7.07 miles
of road lo incliedo: Moadowcral De..
Ashlynn Way, Caiflynn Drive, Tamarah

Way, Kari Drive, Candlefile Coury
Fauhgumu Lane, Sun Valley Deive,
Chrislopher Court, Malane Drive,

Inabinot Drive, Wind Tvau Dnvn
S(nplemse Orlve, Soye
Longbranch Drive, Snva Chde Band X
Drivte‘.‘Cnns Run Court, ond Clitiwoad

4, 52,300,000 — Cily Fire Trucks.
Purchase fire lrudu to servica Caty and
ln:al ndusitie

5. $2.500, una Forcnslc Centes

of the at hm‘ﬂy 1o inctuds warious
criminat tatys, fingarprints, DNA znalysis.
drug analysis. Batinic analysis and
vehicls bay.

E. 53,000 OW Stadium Road Fire
Slafion Roconstrucon, Renovale the
Stadlum Road Firs Station,

lrzﬂ-hgnd parkin rnrms:m tne
newly buifl Shot Pouch Greenway at

Swan Laka, an informalion kiosk, grean
Space, p:uﬂc area accassitle

playground,
22, 51, BBD 000 — Azcassible
Pfayqrounds Improvements
County-wite). Ta install ncw modem
p!ammund systems al the rural counly
unity conters, New cqu'pment wil
b: denqn:d with biest ADA srandaru

23. §4, rsn 000 ~ Accessible
Playgrounds lmpvovmnl: {Cay-idea),
Enhance Sumler's public playgrounds
with unilorm up lo dale playpround
:ulpmenl accessibie for all cnildren.
SYJUD Uﬂﬂ = Pinewocd Spnﬂs
Stract a new cos
part [{] mdudn walking trails, playgruund
sguipment, oul-door baske(bal caurts,
picnic sheller aod stage area,
concessiun area and parking oL
28, 55,500,000 — Public Sarvices
Buitding. Construct 2 new Pubfic
Sedvices Administration Building ot (s
easily accessible, with ample parking,
and n datod inzhng to suppart the
infrasiructure needs of the eammunlly
6, $2,500 000 SHM Pauch Park and

new park, nnd adddluml traithaad
parking for access lo tha Shal Pouzh
Greemyay al Broad Stceet; 10 include
aceassivie pluygraund, pump lrack,
etodam skale park, dad event Space.
27. 50,500,000 - Downlows P III?
Fnd!llyll:nﬂx(mﬁﬂ: lvm-s!ury parking
aral 0 Sy
9 7e cnl’:nod pmvde n:cded
hkaslnmuru.
28, $1,000,000 — Alrpart Faciity
ngmta, Construct 3 10,000 sq. 0L

areas tq ntiude H‘gmy
124, fram Clark Slreet to mgnway 120,
nmnelwh Highway 261, 8, Hempton
Bueal 18 N. Hamptan Sttest and connact
o Reynaids Road. Repalr existing
sldowalks, Install bus sheiters to
provide shefiec lar school children ang
slhers swsiting transpartation that will
;a slrnl’e Ically lecaled throughaut the
awoad.
23, 82 suu.m:u Comaunity-wida
o

o
improve the cammunily by acqnlvhu and
removing distrassed struciures thal
“E“ naighborhoods and mzpr

34. 818,500 ~ Pinewood Area Blight
Removal, Remova 11 Blight st s n
{ha town #mils of Pinewood. Projact will
fevarage COBG grant of $164,439.

L\’ TAL COST OF ALL CAPITAL
ROJECTS: $107,266,500.00.f

Tha maximum amaunt of nel procoeds
of (he Sales Aml Usa Tn7 which may be
k] paymani of the nnupal of
and inlerest nn l.he County’s g
Otligetion Bands {the ‘Bunds’) mu:l net
excead $50,000,000.00 (basad up:

Bpected Sales And Use Tax muenlons
al $117,266,500.09 less. admlmsllallvt
expensos af collection). Ti
nallo-extoed $44.000 nuﬂ 08 grincipal
amaunt of Bonds o ba'issued shall be

cepald f[rom the nel prbceeds ﬂ{me

Sales And Use Tax atl be
pledgod for the fepayment nnhu Bund:

© YES, In favor of impasing the txx and
ssuing Genernl Obfigrtion Bonds

O NOC, opposedlumpmmmkuam
issting General Obligation Bonds

© Reginald Evans
Monpartisan

© Darek Gamble
Nonpartigan

| © Anthony Gibson

Nonpartisan

O Barbette Thames
Nonpartisan

Write-tn

51
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géﬂgﬂlaeﬁlé%m? UMTER GOUNTY, 8¢ MORRIS CCSJEE%E
NOVEMBER 8, 2022 go

S Curtis Loffis S Emast Chip Finniey

Reputlican Dem

Sarah € Work o
Alliance Wiite-ln

j

© Dale Alkinsan
Democratic

a| ©Tovote, darken the oval besida Io ‘Alan Wilson o
ur choico using a blue or black
E;n g s Republicaa Wte I
o oll and Water.District
» Vore for one candidate in each : varsf.L
contest unless ’ Virte-In 1is3)
ndicated, ’ ip
a -Youdnnolhavewvoleinevery Tnmmylaney
. To eha{rqe o;;um y?r:r h%m' Nonpartisan
[equest & repiacemant from tho © John Lee Newman
dﬂmn official. Nanparisan

« To write-in a candidate, darken
tha oval besidn “Wiite-in™ and pnnl
the name on the lins provid

Slmgnk Party Vate 5
*ityoumake a stra!gnlpany
selectian, you ara Salacling ait

camﬁdales of that party en this

. My cast for an indfvidual

© John Ead Panry
Nonpanisan

o
Wiitedn

candidate will take precedance

aver your suau;m ;:a;fynd selection.

am not lndudad in the strai N N

pasty vote and must be marked © Lisa Eflis © Boanle D|sney
ndividually. Alliancs Nonpartisan

Lisa Ellis © Reglnald ‘Reggie’ Evans
Democratic Nonpartizan

(=]

Write-In
© United Cltizens Statewnde Constitutional:
7 A7 -Amendments::
© Green ) t Amendment 1
s Nelums
. nif Must Sectan 36(A), Adicle {ll of the
© Republican United Cizens Cansition b s St st 19 o
o &aﬂv«d Edgmand Genertaol Remvemmu mebé r.;lm
i; en 30 85 e ene:
© Alliance Rasmmeum of fve percent of
© Hugh Weathers peneral fund revenue of the latest
O Libertadan Repubican camplated fiscal year must be
o increased each ysar by ane-half of one
- parcent of the genaral fund revenue of
© Democratic Wirite-} Lhae latest completad fiscal year untilit
equals seven parcant of such
revenues?
Explanation
AYes' vole will increase the amount of
mensy state gu em an&sal_}::p in
© Heny McMaster © Krysiie Malthewa o rwm eserve Fun iy
] from 5% of the previaus
g;"ﬂ;enme Demacratic y83r's revenue to 7% of lhe previcus
o year's revenue.
Wtile-ln © Yes
© Bruce Resves & | © No
Jessica Ethridge
Libertarian

© Duke Buckner

[=] #;en anrr;‘ngh‘a:m Republican
amam
o Casey © James € fim Ciybum

Write-in

© Mark Hammond O David Weeks

Repubtican Democratic
O Rosemcunda Peggy Buler o

Democratic Wiite-ln
o

Wiite-n

ATTENTION VOTER: DO NOT REMOVE STUB FROM BALLOT

OFFICIAL BALLOT - SUMTER COUNTY, SC ABSENTEE
GENERAL ELECTION MORRIS COLLBE%
NOVEMBER 8, 2022

No.

Initials of Issuing Officer
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Ameandment 2

Must Sectian 36{B}, Artcie lif of the
Canstitution of (his State be amended
20 as to provida that the Cagital
Reserve Fund of two percenl of the
revenue of the latest

7. $1,600,000 — tndusteial Land
Purchass (Gibbs Ste). The 76-acce site
;vnl pmoyvide a marketable rall senved sile

general

completed fisca] year be
thrae pescent of the genaral fund
revenue of the latast completed fiscal
year and lo provida that tha first use of
the Capital Reserve Fund mustbeto
offset midyear budget reductions?

Explanation

A Yes’ vatn wilf increase lm amaunl of
mociey stale gavernment m
gppmpmae 10 Iho Cagital Resawa

und (the “reserve and capital
mpmvemen!s' fund) fram 2% of the
previous year's revenue (o 3% ol the
previsus yzar's revenue and require
that the Capital Resgrve Fund's first
priority is {o offset micyear budget cuts
3l stata agancies.

© Yes

< No

for hmh-r rawth o ihe Indusirial sadtoc,
00 — Black Rbvar Industdal
P:rt lnlraslmdm‘e. Rozd axensions.
sitewark, and ullity extensians o further
enhance lhe markmblrdy am readiness
of thls site far recuifing global
manufaciurng ctients.

p

bca( h-ngu to anhance industiial

2.9 S( GW 000 = CCTC Classraom
Conversian. Renovation of the D1000
Health Ceneer dullding inlo classioom
space for additionat Heaflh Scleaces
ms, Creala walkways te conaect
the D1000 Health Cenler, K200 Health
Science buding, and lhe Annex,

30. $900,000 - Pinewtad Araa Road
Paving. New road pa on 1.11 miles
of dirt roads to ease public Iravel and

wehicle and to

9. $1,300,000 — P g
Park |

ead

silework, and uldity extensians 0 fusther

eunan:e the maﬂmzblmy and readiness
of this site for r:cmnlng glabal

mnuhnudnq clen!

19, $&,000,000 — US-37! Safety
Connaction Projecl. Reconnedl the
communitizs and serices forth and

Improve mals rvica on ulhef
Sumier Counly soads. Roads 1o ba
paved ia ths downtown irs
31. 33,500,000 - Cily and County
Cummuniy Side-walks / :\:Ilv-ry Paths,
Empands the commu oa
network, pmvﬁﬁng safa wi rnq
canasctions ta mqnnnmoods sthoals,
arks. and areas to include’

and Milfer Roads In inprove safety far
drivers and pedosirians and 2nhonce

mnnimy for all travelers, Funds will be

ed to leverage $Sate and Federal

Tmnspon 0 pojed,

11, 51,500.000 = Inlessection Safaty

Impravements, tmpravs sately for 21

travelers at intersactions neat key

faciitles to mdud- schools and

:nmmunllg ceniers.

12. 51,750,000 — Bobby Richardson

@ C P 1 Ot =

Bond Referendum

Must a speclal Ooe Percent Sales And

Uss Tax be imposed in Sumter Causty

(the “Caunty'} for ol mora than seven
when Ihe curent

nr:hiu:tum engincoring, legal.
trative s, and relaled fees) of,
ma projacts dascrbed bakow; pending
the recelpx of such safas and use fax,
must the County &lso B¢ authorized lo
lnue and selt, elar as a single Issue sr
segarata issues, General
Obllgauon Bonds (e *Bonds”) of the
County in the aggragate principal
amount not {o e: 540,000,000.00 {0
be paid from the Sales And Use Taxto
be recelved and lo piedge The Sales
And Use Taxto be racesved to the
payment of tha principal of and interest
an the Bonds?

1. 510,000,000 ~ Counly Fira Trucks,
Replace dated fire irscks throughout the
Caunty. Rural fie !:ﬂnu am

infrasiructure to meet mmg:ned ﬁ‘qiu!

radio and pagar sarices, allowi

county-vida coverage, a8d will rupla:a

the obsateta radws and pagers.

3, $16,000,000 ~

Plvlngmummdng. NCw paving rosd
cts an 20.39 mios of it roads (o

lastaltation of new
!en:u an 3ix (6) baseball fizds afong
vrllh hign wiall neltiag for spectator

KJ 52.750 009 — 5. Main Street

ding, Purchase bwldhq 10 ranovale
and house govecament se;
14. 5,500,000 ~ Rual Gymnatosium.
Cansiruc! two stand-alons
gymnatarfums adjicent to unslma
faereation :nmmumlr cealers at amnu
cvoek nnd hiloh,
{3.31.8 ll ﬂDO Deﬂme and Duuose

Communli] ers. Construgt of
cnmmnmly :ouiur (mo 000) in ma
Oubase aten, and construct one

cum?mnlly :enler(s!uo 000) near

16. $3,500, 000 — South Bemier Gym,

Recarvtruclion and expansion of 3 gym

Inal provides the surrounding community |

with cecreational and flex spa:a that

wauld servo the commualy for

meetings, avents, sle,

17, $300,000 — Palrict Purk Explns&m.
Purchase a 90-acra tract

adfacent to Patdal Park far Inuress and

agress oo Loring Ml Road. Wil allow

far othar nmemhes such as walklng Uails

and comm g amphikheater.

1B 51, Sﬂﬂ ({4 Mayesdile Town
HaluCenter, Construct  new Town Hal

for mactinga, Also, space that ¢an be

used for eommun'ly aclivities,

18, §1,730,000 — Downlown

Aucsslnn’ﬂ' Rcmv:hﬂns. improve

?n: Du:nlnwn sms:mm‘ Pul:m
packing an o n 3ccessibilily to
r.cnned rauﬂeadnd public senvces Y

ty
2l1 SHDD 000 - Muoseum Complex,
campme impravomenis to suppoct the
mntur Museum Compiosx, (Mditary
usgum, Jewish I-ﬁsmy C«\ler.
Sum(d Couri, um)
21.$1,850,0 Swan Laka Tmlhud
and Provid

ease patific travel
vehicie accassibility and lo imgrove
maimecanee Servics AN am:r Sum(er
Coualy roads, Roads {o tie pave
induda: Ambrose Drive, Balnnndue
Road, Benenhatey Road, Bunneau
Slreel, Camphell Court, Cannery Read.
Cnmnl Orive, Gaymon Road, Heirs

h Ryan Road, Jaguar Run,

ur, James ancy

u aan
Street. Mifhouse ﬂuud Mundy Straal,
Muna Strant, N, Mayrant Clrele.,
Nosthiidge Drve, Qld Sions Road, Ot
Streel, Pasture Road, Pratl Avenve,
Rosehill Read, Rulus Drive, Scots

rafl-head nam for aceess (o lhe
ouch

iriol Pasrkway, Ebenazer Road,
Oswego Hwy., Winn St., Mason Rd,, 5.
Harvin SL, E Charisite SL, Wise Df..
Cathoun Or.. Boulavand Rd.., 5. Sumtar
S51., Miller Rd, Hoyt SL.. Stadlum Rd.,
and Chb Ln,
32, 5500,000 = Pinawned Area
Sidewalks / Bus Shelters, Expands the
community sidéwalk nel-work, providing
safo walking conaeclians to
naightor-hoods, schaals, parks, and
commercial areds {0 incltde Highway
120, lrom Clark Sirest to Highway 120.

o
rmdds shelar for school mlmren and
n(hum awailing transpartation that will
ke suategicatlty localad (hroughout the
Tawa of Plnewaod.
32 52.500.000 Community-wida
o

improve Ihe mmuml/ Yy acquiring and
rcmodng distessed siruciures thal
d a naqhbnmoods and major

34 SIS 500 — Pinawood Arza Blignt
Removal. Remove 11 olight slm:lures n
e town Emnits of Pinewood, Project will
leverage CDAG grant of $154.439.

ITOTAL COST OF ALL CAPITAL
PROJECTS: $107266,500.00.]

The maximum amount of nat pmcnd!
althe Sates And Use Taxwhich may de
applied to the payment of the princlpal of
and hlerul an the Ci County's Ganeral
Dnﬂqwo n Bonds (the *Bonds”) must act
woed $50,000,000,00 (pesed u
weaed Sates And Use Tax colleclions
of $117.266.500.00 Icst administrative
expenses of callectinn).
notelo.axceed $40.600,000.00 principat
amount of Bonds (o be issued snall be
repaid from ke net praceeds mn:
Sales And Uso Tax which saell b
pludged for the repayment of the ands.

© YES. in favor of impasing the tax and
Issting General Obfigation Sands

O NO. oppased to imposing he tax and
issting General Chligation Bonds

(

nunly buill Shot
Swan Lahae, an information Hnsk, qraen

spa:a picnic uraa accessla

playground.

12. Sl lUB 000 — Aceassite

Piayprounds Improvemants

(County-wita). To install new modern

playground :ynams at Lha ruraf eounty

rs. Naw
be uen)nzd -:ln Lﬂ-n ADA standard

2:| st 150 000 - Au.u:nbl
Phygmunds mprovements (City-nide).
Bahance Sumier's public planmms
wilk uaiform up lo dzln playground

Braneh, S. unyran L Circts,
Road, States-burg Hills, Siukes Road.
Talo Sireet. Tonkwood Drive, Walters
Avenue, and Way-crass Ciccle.
Resurfacing road projecis an 7.07 miles
af road lo include: Meadowcral Dr..
Ashiyan Way, Caittynn Drive, Tamazah
Way, Kati Drive, Candlelite Court,
Falllagwater Llnn Sun Malley Drive,
cmlslophur Court, Malone Drive,
inabinet Orive, Wind Tree Drive,
sua%lsumse Drtve, Soys Drit
Langhbranch Drive, Soye Clrcl and
ggv:. Cotis Run Caurt, xnd cllﬂwvud
.

4. 52,500,000 — City Fire Trucks.
l?um‘nase §ir® Htucks ta service City and
ocal

5, $2,300, nou  Fatensic Genter

21 huru Construct 0 6,500 59, L state
of the art faciliy lo inghude varicus
criminal labs, fingerprints, DNA analysts,
dtuq anllysu. ballistic analysis and

hicla
5. SS DDO 000 Stadlum Road Fire
Station Re:vm\mdlnn Renavate the
Stadlum Road Fire Statien,

ruraﬂ children.
24. $1.300.000 ~ Piewsod

Cumpiax. Construct 3 new communily
park to Includa walking Ualls, playground
egquipmenl, out-doo¢ baskedall caurls,
plitnic shelter and stage arsa,

cancussiun arga and pzrkmu oL
25. §5,500,000 - Fublic Services
Buiding. Canstruct 3 néw Public
Services Administaation Bullding that is
oasily accessible, with ample parkin g
and updated technalagy to support the
infias{ructure needs of e commenity.
ZG 52,500,000 — Shal Pouch Park and

Grsenway Traiinaad Enhancoment, A

new park, and addilonal tratthead
parking for access [a the Shol Pough
Graeaway 1 Broad Streetr{o Incfude
accessibis glayground, pump trai

Ddﬂln skalg park. and ovent Space,
27. $6.500.000 - Dowalawn Parking
Fa:miy Construtt a two-stacy parking
a3y Lo support downlown
u?:lnamm and provide nzedad
8, $1,000.000 — Altpost Facdity
Upgrade, Construct 3 10,000 sq. .
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_ 432527754 - EVANS, REGINALD D. - Active/Reinstated - (43) Morris College

Voter History

! Voler Details | Addresses/Districts I History [ Notes | _Attachments [

@ Participation

O Address History

Display Range: Previous 2 Calendar Years v

RD Delete Select Election #

%] 21643
2 21705
] 21644
“ 21112
(5] 21190
2 21113
%] 21056

Election
Date

11/08/2022

11/08/2022

06/14/2022

11/03/2020

11/03/2020

06/09/2020

02/29/2020

O status History

OnName History

Show all participation eligibifity records

Eifection Name

Statewide General Election

Sumter Clty Council Ward 1,3,5

Statewide Primary

Statewide Ganeral Election

City of Sumter General Election

Statewide Primary

Presidential Preference Primary

Polling
Locatlon

North
Hope
Center

Norh
Hope
Center

North

Hope
Center

Noith
Hepe
Center

North
Hope
Center

North
Hopa
Center

Norh
Hope
Center

Voted

Location

Sumter
County
Courthouse
EV

- Add Participation ll" Add Ineligible Participation ji 3 View Deletsd Absentees

County

43-
SUMTER

43 -
SUMTER

43-
SUMTER

SUMTER

4-
SUMTER

43-
SUMTER

43-
SUMTER

o] Registration History

10/25/2022

10/25/2022
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Voted List

L

R
Sumter County
a8 | eNGlsH, 4 1STHOYT ST ' g ) d
02773 LISH, JANE M STHOYT ST SUMTER Standard ourthouse B — 10/25/2022 104757 AM
JACKSDN, |35 Stillwatar Ct Sumter SC 20153 Lemira-  |Sumter County - . q
mR | e D oy Standocd NoN  |ane Courthouse By %M'ﬁ LYACYORN 10/31/2022 11031 AM
Marriz 7
4328754 |EVANS REGIRALD O| 332 FNSOU ST SUMTER Starcyrd NON  [Calinge. [FUterCounty ( ; 10/25/2022 12235 P1A
B0 Courthouse £V
Thomas
L T |Suinter County
4XDTIE5 | VAUGHN, TLMON | 2100 STOVER IN DALZELL Standard T O g Jwﬂnm ot 107242083 235:66 A
: Grsan
927 Wislaria Way Sumtar SC Sumter Counly
32 . . .
432527801 | HENDRIX, UNDA G o150 usA Standard NON s\m'np 2 | oce B 2‘; ot 1. ]J_MVM 117472022 18:13:50 AM
432527816 | GREENE HEATHB | 888 Gardonia Dr Sumise SC Standard NON gwar:p 2. [SumierCounty| ) 4 IS JE e ) 117172022 $5437 AM
29150 USA B114 Ceurthouse EV
Causeway
TAYLOR, SHELETHA | 3200 Butterworth Cir Sumitar SC " Sumter County ‘7 5
2732 " st Standard NOW gr°a7nach Courthouee B 11/2/2022 32253 P\
ANDERSON, 1185 N St Pauls Church Rd St. Paul-  |Sumter County .
43227836 Watt 1 ot S 2 s LA Standard won  [Bb Courthouse BV | g4 [\ e nn e 8 10/28/2022 1025:36 AM
5545 Bordan Rd Rambart SC Rembsrt-  jSumter County P
432527838 | BUTLER SIMON T LS Standard NON 3oy it £ C‘ g 9{ L oA 11/5/2022 103234 AM
2680 Raceaan Rd Dalzed SC Hilicrest-  {Sumter County M -
432227906 | WACTOR, JAMES L 200 U Standard non 0SS Courthouss B0 qﬂ 7’ U ¢ 11/3/2022 123437 P
Graen
ROBERTSON, JAMES | 2195 Graystons Dr Sumter SC _ [sumter County Q M
232527333 b fomndhy Standard NOM g::‘a;np 2 | o B oty . 11/3/2022 1207:04 PM
43228075 [SOVKN, Marsha vy {755 Marigold St Sumiar SIS0 L g,y oy |Bimie- 2“"‘"“:":5‘," - 117422022 105203 AM
ountt e i I S
11-14-2022 Page 227 of r Elaction Systems and Software
652

55

0/810€¥d02202#3SVO - SY3A1d NOWWNOD - H31IANS - Nd 0§

¢l 60990 ¢¢0c - @314 ATTIVOINOHLO3 13



Reginald Evans v. Sumter County Election Commission
Civil Action Number 2022-CP-43-01870

Certified Copy of Original Record of Proceedings
Before The Sumter County Registration/Election Board

Tab 7
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“Summary Results Report OFFICIAL RESULTS
43110822
43-Sumter County, SC
rolsom Park
Soil and Water District Commission
Vate For 2
TOTAL
Tommy Laney o 74
Jdohn Lee Newman == | 104
John Earl Perry 87
Write-In Totals i . 5
School Board District 9
Vate For 1
TOTAL
Bonnie Disney =~ A 103
Reginald ‘Reggie’ Evans = - 150
Write-InTotals = = .8
Amendment 1
Vote For 1
TOTAL
Yes ... . . 208
No _ . . ... 133,
Amendment 2
Vate For 1
TOTAL
s L L. . 235
No . 126
Sumter County General Obligatidn Bond Referendum
Vote For 1
TOTAL
YES, in favar of imposing the tax and 166
issuing General Obligation Bonds
NOQ, opposed to imposing the tax and 184
issuing General Obligatior Bonds
City Council District 1
Vote For1
TOTAL
Jos Brown 82
Reginald Evans . 22
Derek Gamble . 64
Asnthony Gibson 57
Barbette Thames 14
Write-In Totals 3
Precinct Summary - 11/14/2022  2:08 PM 52 of 197

Report generated with Electionware Copyright © 2007-2020
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Summary Results Report

OFFICIAL RESULTS
"43110822
43-Sumter County, SC
~.0rris College
County Council District 6
Vote For 1
TOTAL
DEM James T McCain Jr 27
Write-In Totals 0
Soil and Water District Commission
Vote For 2
TOTAL
Tommy Laney 75
John Lee Newman 108
John Earl Peny . 82
Write-in Totals i R 2
Schoof Board District 9
Vaote For 1
TOTAL
Bonnie Disnay 110
Reginald 'Reggie’ Evans | 135
Wirite-In Totals . .0
Amendment 1
Vote For 1
TOTAL
-=f L ... 1tes
No . . : 123
Amendment 2
VoteFar 1
TOTAL
Yes , . 169
Na . 136
Sumter County General Obfigation Bond Referendum
Vote For 1
TOTAL
YES, in favor of imposing the tax and 145
issuing General Obligation Bonds
NO, opposed to imposing the tax and 1485
issuing General Obligation Bonds
City Council District 1
Vote For1
TOTAL
Joe Brown R a8
Reginald Evans . .12
Derek Gamble 36
Anthony Gibson . 26
Barbette Thames 1
Tite-In Totals . 0
Precinct Summary - 11/14/2022  2:08 PM 710f 197

Report generated with Electionware Copyright © 2007-2020
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Summary Results Report
43110822

A.lmetto Park

OFFICIAL RESULTS

43-Sumter County, SC

County Council District 2

Vota For 1
TOTAL
REP Actie Baker 180
Write-In Totals 1
County Council District 4
Vata For 1
TOTAL
REP Charles T Edens 122
Write-In Tolals 8
Soil and Water District Commission
Vota For 2
TOTAL
Tommy Lanay 134
John Lee Nawman 144
John Earl Perry 78
Write-In Totals 3
School Board District 9
Vote For 1
TOTAL.
/B_t{mie Disney 216
nald 'Reggie’ Evans 116
Write-In Totals 3
Amendment 1
Vote For 1
TOTAL
Yes 274
No 163
Amendment 2
Vate For 1
TOTAL
Yes 304
No 165

Sumter County General Obligation Bond Referendum
Vote For 1

TOTAL
YES, in favor of imposing the tax and 212
issuing General Obligation SBonds
NO, opposed to imposing the tax and 239

issuing General Obligation Bonds

Precinct Summary - 11/14/2022  2:08 PM
Report generated with Electionware Capyright © 2007-202G

59 of 197
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Reginald Evans v. Sumter County Election Commission
Civil Action Number 2022-CP-43-01870

Certified Copy of Original Record of Proceedings
Before The Sumter County Registration/Election Board

Tab 8
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